## InfoComm 2021 Priority Points

## **Contents:**

Pages 2-26 Alphabetical Order

**Pages 27-44 Priority Point Order** 

Company	Priority Points	Priority Rank	Appointment Day	Appointment Time Range
1 Beyond, Inc.	95.28	477	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
1 SOUND	51.02	636	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
2CPR Group, Inc.	15.48	976	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
7thSense Design LTD	25.83	790	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
A.C. Lighting Inc.	313.73	163	Thursday, August 20th	4PM-5PM
A.C. ProMedia	38.45	694	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
Aavara Innovation, Corp	119	420	Tuesday, September 1st	4PM-5PM
Absen Inc.	339.85	137	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
Acclaim Lighting	17	906	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Accuview Inc.	159.7	345	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
Ace Backstage Co., Inc.	135.97	379	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
A-Clever Technology Co., Ltd.	8.92	1068	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Acoustic Magic, Inc.	24.92	803	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Acoustical Solutions Inc.	463.97	78	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Actiontec ScreenBeam	55.83	620	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
ACTIVATE THE SPACE	24.63	809	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Active Thermal Management	243.21	243	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
Actpower Taiwan Ltd.	40.87	678	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Adam Hall Group	124.6	405	Tuesday, September 1st	2PM-3PM
Adamson Systems Engineering	82.3	516	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Adder Technology	270.26	206	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Adelyte	32	749	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
ADI	476.63	73	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
ADJ	218.45	276	Wednesday, August 26th	1PM-2PM
AdMobilize	42.3	670	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
Adorama	55.24	621	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Adrian Steel Company	51.03	635	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Advanced Media Technologies	272.52	202	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Advanced Mounting & Design	74.26	550	Wednesday, September 9th	9AM-10AM
Advanced Network Devices (AND)	40.26	688	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
AFC Industries, Inc.	68.53	567	Wednesday, September 9th	1PM-2PM
Air Comm Radio	134.08	383	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
Airstar America, Inc.	263	217	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
AIRTAME, US Inc.	24.82	808	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
AJA Video Systems	225.9	264	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
Alcons Audio	146.83	365	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Alcorn McBride Inc.	358.73	126	Wednesday, August 19th	4PM-5PM
Aleenk	16	928	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Alliance for IP Media Solutions	14.58	984	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Almo Professional A/V	436.05	87	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
AlpsAV Inc.	17.8	877	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Althar	32	746	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
ALTINEX, Inc.	669	53	Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
ALUVISION INC.	47.87	659	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
<del> </del>	17	901	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM

American Music & Sound	424.83	90	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
American Recorder	5.17	1131	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Amphenol Audio/Entertainment@Amphenol	124.65	404	Tuesday, September 1st	2PM-3PM
AmpliVox Sound System	627.53	55	Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Analog Devices	9	1045	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Analog Way	549.6	64	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
Analytix Solutions	8.95	1062	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Anchor Audio, Inc.	785.08	33	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Anfu Xinjieke Technology Co., Ltd.	10.38	1022	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Angekis Technology	21.02	837	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
Anixter	269.22	210	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Antari Lighting and Effects USA	16.89	916	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
AOPEN America	9.67	1031	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
AOTO Electronics Co., Ltd	339.47	138	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
Apantac	299.83	174	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
Apek International LLC	17	891	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
APlus Technics Company Limited	32	756	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Apollo Enclosures LLC	87.36	503	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Applied Electronics	328.6	149	Thursday, August 20th	1PM-2PM
APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.	65	582	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Appspace	6.67	1094	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
Aputure	6.65	1101	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
Arbor Americas	87.97	496	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Arista Corporation	90.23	487	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
Armando Custom Cases, Inc.	22.53	825	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Arreya	33.94	731	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
ARRI, Inc.	57.54	606	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Artfox Electronics Co., Ltd.	17	905	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Arthur Holm	175.3	325	Thursday, August 27th	3PM-4PM
Ashly Audio, Inc.	335.37	143	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
ASRock Incorporation	71.98	554	Wednesday, September 9th	10AM-11AM
Astera LED Technology	79.9	529	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Astrodesign, Inc	63.5	588	Wednesday, September 9th	4PM-5PM
Asystems Corporation	65	581	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
ATEN Technology, INC.	193.91	309	Thursday, August 27th	11AM-12PM
ATL (Audio Technology Localization)	16	933	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
AtlasIED (Mitek Communications Group)	742.33	39	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
Atlona	295.86	177	Monday, August 24th	10AM-11AM
Atomos Inc.	107.4	449	Wednesday, September 2nd	2PM-3PM
Attero Tech LLC	199.3	301	Thursday, August 27th	10AM-11AM
Audinate, Inc.	244.62	238	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
Audio Enhancement	84.27	511	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Audio International Industry Inc.	49	654	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Audio Precision	16.18	924	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Audio Visual Furniture International Inc.	574.4	61	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
Audiocenter	16.25	922	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
AudioControl	160.1	343	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM

AudioPressBox	97.94	472	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Audioprof Group	385.37	116	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
Audioropa, by Humantechnik GmbH	51	638	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
AudioScience, Inc.	216.3	279	Wednesday, August 26th	2PM-3PM
Audio-Technica U.S., Inc.	465.8	76	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Audix Corporation	274.98	198	Monday, August 24th	2PM-3PM
Auralex Acoustics, Inc.	213.51	283	Wednesday, August 26th	3PM-4PM
Aurora LED, LLC	186.08	316	Thursday, August 27th	1PM-2PM
Aurora Multimedia Corporation	691.78	49	Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
AV Junction Inc.	22.45	829	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
AV Leader Corp.	238.38	249	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
AV LINK GROUP LTD.	255.3	225	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
AV Stumpfl GmbH	88.9	493	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
AV Stumpfl USA Corp.	473.03	74	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
AVA LED Screen	5	1135	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
AVAD LLC	17	881	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Avante	73.74	551	Wednesday, September 9th	9AM-10AM
AVCAD	15.4	980	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Aveo Systems, Inc.	20.8	843	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Aver Information	25.33	794	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
AVGear.com	16	945	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
AVI Systems	60.77	597	Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
Avid	295.13	178	Monday, August 24th	10AM-11AM
AVidea Group, Inc.	41.27	672	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
Aviom, Inc.	263.86	216	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
AV-iQ	5.67	1129	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
AVI-SPL, Inc.	385.83	115	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
Avitech International Corporation	422.53	91	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
Avlex Corporation	369.3	120	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
Avocor	83	513	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
AVPro Edge	107.87	446	Wednesday, September 2nd	2PM-3PM
AVTEQ, Inc.	246.57	234	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
AVUITY	9.02	1042	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
AXIS Communications	101.77	459	Wednesday, September 2nd	4PM-5PM
Axle Video, LLC	64	587	Wednesday, September 9th	4PM-5PM
B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio	35.33	712	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
B&Z Productions, LLC, dba, Cozy Roadie	41.4	671	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
Baanto International	167.57	334	Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM
Bad Dog Tools	257.98	221	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
BAKO North America, Inc.	45.53	664	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Barbizon Lighting Company	192.96	310	Thursday, August 27th	11AM-12PM
BARCO, Inc.	1,875.20	8	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Barix Technology	252.94	227	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Barnfind Technologies	6.59	1109	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
Basalte BVBA	19.27	855	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
Basictech Co., Ltd.	19	858	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
BCM Advanced Research	76.87	540	Tuesday, September 8th	3PM-4PM

Beckhoff Automation	40.4	686	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
Bedrock USA	16	963	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Beijing Dongfang Jiurui Technology Co. Ltd.	32.2	743	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Belden Wire & Cable	357.65	128	Thursday, August 20th	9AM-10AM
Belkin International	43.45	669	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
BenQ, Inc.	401.75	104	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
beyerdynamic Inc.	415.3	97	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Biamp Systems	712.28	46	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
BICSI	205	292	Wednesday, August 26th	4PM-5PM
BidMagic	195	306	Thursday, August 27th	10AM-11AM
Big Purple Productions LTD	48	656	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
Big Sky Precision	97.87	473	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
BirdDog	6.62	1105	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
Bitvu Ltd	16	964	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Black Box	246.25	235	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
Blackmagic Design	789.73	32	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Blizzard Lighting	98.37	469	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Blonder Tongue Laboratories, Inc.	210.23	287	Wednesday, August 26th	3PM-4PM
Bluefin	28.68	772	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
BlueJeans Network	151.53	361	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Bluesound Professional	17.03	879	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
BOE Technology America, Inc.	6.67	1093	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
Bogen Communications, Inc.	360.5	124	Wednesday, August 19th	4PM-5PM
BOLIN TECHNOLOGY	87.4	502	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Bosch Communications Systems	1,306.58	14	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Bose Professional	465.33	77	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Brähler Systems GmbH	271.8	203	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
BRAINSTORM	33	736	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Brightline	132.95	386	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
BrightSign	286.11	186	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM
Brilliant LED Signs, LLC	10.53	1010	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Broadata Communications, Inc.	280.97	190	Monday, August 24th	1PM-2PM
Broadcast Pix	252.93	228	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Broadcasters General Store	6.42	1126	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
Broadfield Distributing, Inc.	7.5	1082	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
Brompton Technology Limited	60.37	598	Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
Bron Tapes, Inc	15.41	979	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Brother Mobile Solutions	85	509	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
BSC Enclosures	8.28	1074	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
B-Tech International Ltd.	56.13	618	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
BTX Global Logistics	9.02	1043	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
BTX Technologies	411.47	99	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Business Machine Security	238.97	246	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
C.B.I. Professional Wiring Systems	159.48	347	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
Cabletime Limited	260.47	219	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
Calibre UK Limited	129	393	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
CALRAD ELECTRONICS	8.96	1050	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM

Calzone/Anvil Case Company	587.5	57	Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Cambridge Sound Management	220.5	275	Wednesday, August 26th	1PM-2PM
Canon U.S.A., Inc.	997.5	22	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Canton Fair Advertising Co., Ltd.	9.08	1038	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Capital One	17	885	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Carr & Ferrell LLP	16	948	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
caselabel.com	6.65	1100	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
Casio America, Inc.	469.25	75	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Catchbox	78.69	536	Tuesday, September 8th	3PM-4PM
Celerity Technologies	127.18	398	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
celexon Germany GmbH & Co. KG	18	870	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Cetacea Sound Corp.	16	968	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Chainzone Technology (Foshan) CO., Ltd.	225.22	268	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM
Changchun Cedar Electronics Technology Co. ,Ltd.	114.53	432	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
Changsha Sunvote Limited	179	324	Thursday, August 27th	2PM-3PM
Changzhou R&G Housewares Product Co., Ltd.	16	932	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Channel Vision Technology	9.39	1032	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Charming Co., Ltd.	24.37	815	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Chauvet Professional	251.33	231	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
Chetu Inc.	49.92	648	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
Chiayo Electronics Co., Ltd.	129.94	391	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Chipone Technology (Beijing) Co., Ltd.	40.82	679	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Christie Digital Systems	1,729.80	9	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Chunghsin Technolog Group Co., Ltd.	5	1140	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
CineMassive Displays, LLC	24.9	805	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Cinet Inc.	80	527	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Cinotop Electronics Co., Ltd.	27.6	778	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Cisco	1,224.58	15	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Clair Brothers Audio	68.03	569	Wednesday, September 9th	1PM-2PM
Clark Wire & Cable	172.95	328	Thursday, August 27th	3PM-4PM
Clear Touch Interactive	119.83	419	Tuesday, September 1st	4PM-5PM
Clear-Com	302.1	171	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
ClearLED	73.33	552	Wednesday, September 9th	9AM-10AM
ClearOne	785	34	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Cleerline Technology Group	101.2	461	Wednesday, September 2nd	4PM-5PM
Clevertouch	31.5	763	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Clockaudio	251.85	230	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
Cloud Electronics LTD	8.92	1069	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
CloviTek	16	941	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
CODA Audio Corporation	109.7	444	Wednesday, September 2nd	1PM-2PM
Coleder Display Co., Ltd.	104	456	Wednesday, September 2nd	3PM-4PM
Colorlight (Shenzhen) Cloud Technology Co., Ltd	148	363	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Columbus McKinnon	136.4	378	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
Communications Cable & Connectivity Association (CCCA)	40.42	684	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Comprehensive Connectivity Company	764.4	35	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
ComQi	11.17	1008	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Comtrend	6.55	1113	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM

Condeco Software	223	272	Wednesday, August 26th	1PM-2PM
Conen Mounts	173.63	327	Thursday, August 27th	3PM-4PM
Conference Technologies, Inc.	81.62	521	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
ConnectMe Solutions	24.92	802	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Connectrac	144.11	368	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
ConnectWise	66	577	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Contacta, Inc.	20.22	848	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Contemporary Research	445.23	82	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Cool Components Inc	44.38	666	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Coolgear, Inc	16	954	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Cotina Co., Ltd	22.49	827	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Countryman Associates	394.02	112	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Covid, Inc.	694	47	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
CP Communications	9.13	1033	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
CREATELED	170.03	333	Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM
Crestron Electronics, Inc.	2,507.66	3	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
crowdbeamer	27.9	776	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
CSA Group	6.95	1083	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
CUE Audio	10.45	1018	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
CueScript	8.98	1049	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Current RMS	89.18	492	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
CyberLink	6.67	1092	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
Cyviz	37.1	701	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
d&b audiotechnik Corporation	312.4	164	Thursday, August 20th	4PM-5PM
DaeHong Technew Corp.	8.28	1075	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Dahua Technology	19	860	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
Daktronics	345.37	133	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
Damiano Global Corporation	82	517	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
Dan Dugan Sound Design	227	260	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
Dana Innovations	88.16	494	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Danley Sound Labs	303.6	169	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
Darklight Technology Limited	108.56	445	Wednesday, September 2nd	2PM-3PM
DAS Audio of America	329.37	148	Thursday, August 20th	1PM-2PM
Database Works	193.98	308	Thursday, August 27th	11AM-12PM
Datapath Ltd.	182.61	321	Thursday, August 27th	2PM-3PM
Dataton AB	433.73	88	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
Datavideo Corporation	213.23	284	Wednesday, August 26th	3PM-4PM
Deepsky Corp. Ltd	63	590	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
Dell	157.82	350	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM
DELTACAST	87.97	497	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Denon & Marantz Professional	419.08	93	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
Derhino Intelligent Technology Co. Ltd.	51	637	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Dexon Systems LTD.	32.2	741	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Dexon USA	10.45	1019	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Diamond Multimedia	5	1133	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Dicolor	75.39	545	Tuesday, September 8th	4PM-5PM
DiCon Fiberoptics, Inc.	15.74	974	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM

DigiBird	161	342	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
digiLED	124.02	407	Tuesday, September 1st	2PM-3PM
Digi-Sat Plus Technologies, Inc.	32	752	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Digital Audio Labs	151.83	360	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
Digital Projection International	1,131.07	18	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Dino-Lite Scopes (BigC)	56.92	613	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
Discover Video	154.78	356	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
disguise	101.65	460	Wednesday, September 2nd	4PM-5PM
DISPLAX Multitouch Technologies	114	435	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Display Devices, Inc.	548.77	65	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
DisplayNote Technologies	131.2	388	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
dnp denmark	736.6	40	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
DOEL Solutions LLC	19.33	852	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Dolby Laboratories	37.33	698	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Dolphin Image LLC	13	1000	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Doug Mockett & Company Inc.	116.57	429	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
Dove Net (The Project System)	266.28	213	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
DPA Microphones, Inc.	265.7	214	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Drape Kings	281.2	189	Monday, August 24th	1PM-2PM
Draper, Inc.	1,354.53	13	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
DSA Phototech	32.96	738	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Dseelab Digital Technology Co.,LTD	20.93	842	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
DSPPA Audio	53.35	628	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
DTEN	87.53	501	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
D-Tools, Inc.	366.17	121	Wednesday, August 19th	4PM-5PM
DuPont	23.5	821	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Durable USA, Inc.	63.38	589	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
DVIGear	400.84	106	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
DWI Enterprises	273	200	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
DynaScan Technology, Inc	152.5	358	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD	18.4	865	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
EACOME Electronics Co., Ltd.	16	938	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Eartec, Inc.	64	585	Wednesday, September 9th	4PM-5PM
Earthquake Sound Corporation	17	896	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Earthworks, Inc.	246.2	236	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
Eastern Acoustic Works	315.3	160	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM
Ecen Electronics	8.95	1058	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
ECLER	70.53	559	Wednesday, September 9th	11AM-12PM
EIKI International, Inc.	1,198.00	16	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems	104.95	452	Wednesday, September 2nd	3PM-4PM
Elation Professional Lighting	364.68	123	Wednesday, August 19th	4PM-5PM
ELC Lighting	6.66	1098	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
Electrosonic, Inc.	753	37	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
Elite Screens Pro AV	30.88	764	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Elitegroup Computer Systems Co., Ltd.	30.11	766	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
ELMO USA Corp.	1,002.57	21	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM

EM Acoustics	16	958	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Embrava	5.34	1130	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Empire Pro	191.32	312	Thursday, August 27th	11AM-12PM
ENCO Systems, Inc.	60.32	600	Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
Environmental Lights	13.17	996	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
EOGO Sound Shenzhen Co., Ltd	17.97	871	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
EPIC Outdoor Cinema. LLC	81.3	523	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Epiphan Video	199.2	302	Thursday, August 27th	10AM-11AM
EPIUS - Philips Digital Signage	845.55	28	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
EPSON America, Inc.	1,114.46	19	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
ERARD	38.46	693	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
esol I&C Co., Ltd.	6.62	1104	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
Everlight Electronics Co., Ltd.	21	839	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
EvertzAV	365.68	122	Wednesday, August 19th	4PM-5PM
Exact Furniture Limited	255.3	224	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Exterity	189.23	313	Thursday, August 27th	1PM-2PM
Fabcon, Inc.	66.11	576	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
FabricWall	8.95	1059	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Farreach Electronic Co., Ltd.	11.42	1005	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Fasetto Inc.	23.85	816	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.	19	862	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
FBT Elettronica S.p.A.	235.35	251	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
Fiasco Cases	20.63	847	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Field Nation	24.43	812	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Fitness Audio, LLC	226.04	263	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
FlatFrog	123.77	408	Tuesday, September 1st	2PM-3PM
Flex AV	31.61	762	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Flex Rental Solutions	160.02	344	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
Focal Naim America	92	482	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Focusrite Novation Inc.	30.44	765	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
For-A-Corporation of America	185.78	317	Thursday, August 27th	1PM-2PM
Ford Commercial Vehicles	231.6	254	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
Forenex Technology Co., Ltd.	9.13	1034	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Fortune Sun Electronic Fuzhou Co., Ltd.	22.66	823	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Forward Electronics Co., Ltd	8.95	1055	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Forward Thinking Designs	22.65	824	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Foshan Nationstar Optoelectronics Co. Ltd	83.03	512	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Four Star Wire & Cable	25.99	789	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Frank Audio Co., ltd	6.68	1088	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
FreeAxez	110.22	443	Wednesday, September 2nd	1PM-2PM
Froggys Fog	37.17	700	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
FrontRow	68.87	563	Wednesday, September 9th	11AM-12PM
FSR, Inc.	806.58	31	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
FUEL Lighting Systems	20.73	845	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Fujifilm North America Corporation	50.43	639	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Fulcrum Acoustic	212.7	285	Wednesday, August 26th	3PM-4PM

Future Ready Solutions	7.9	1081	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
G&S Acoustics (Golterman & Sabo)	220.53	274	Wednesday, August 26th	1PM-2PM
Galaxy Audio, Inc.	323.53	153	Thursday, August 20th	2PM-3PM
Galaxy Next Generation, Inc.	16.6	918	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Gamma LED Vision	13.03	999	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Gator Cases Inc.	335.75	141	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
GC Technology (Shenzhen) Co., LTD	17	912	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
GCIG INC	6.68	1086	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
Gefen	6.67	1096	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
Genelec	8.99	1047	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Georgia Case Company	343.73	135	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
Georgia Expo Manufacturing Corporation	118.32	421	Wednesday, September 2nd	9AM-10AM
Gerriets International	36.93	702	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Gig Gear LLC	16	953	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
GIGAIPC CO., LTD.	22.11	831	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
Gilderfluke and Company	223.18	271	Wednesday, August 26th	1PM-2PM
GLIC LED Displays, Inc.	19	861	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
Global Cache'	252.18	229	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
Global Outdoor Concepts, Inc. dba Mirage Vision Ou	24.9	806	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Global Truss	128.58	395	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
GLP German Light Products, Inc.	117.2	426	Wednesday, September 2nd	9AM-10AM
Glux Visual Effects Tech (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd.	152	359	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.	61.93	592	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
Goo Systems/Screen Goo	111.38	439	Wednesday, September 2nd	1PM-2PM
Google Cloud	144.78	366	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Gorman, Redlich Mfg. Co.	32	748	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
GPO Display	75.03	546	Tuesday, September 8th	4PM-5PM
Grandbeing Technology	10.83	1009	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Grandstream Networks	14.28	986	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Graybar Electric Co., Inc.	54.05	624	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Great Lakes Case & Cabeint Co., Inc.	9.05	1039	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Green Hippo Media Technology Inc.	11.2	1007	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Group One, Ltd.	311.2	165	Thursday, August 20th	4PM-5PM
G-SMATT America	17.9	874	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
GTEK Group Ltd.	118	423	Wednesday, September 2nd	9AM-10AM
Guangdong MT-VIKI Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.	16.73	917	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Guangzhou BaoLun Electronics Co., Ltd	79.33	533	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD	19	857	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
Guangzhou Grandview Crystal Screen Co., Ltd.	48	657	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.	65.8	580	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Guangzhou Shirui Electronics Co.Ltd.	323	154	Thursday, August 20th	2PM-3PM
Guangzhou Strong Sound Electronic Equipment Co., L	17	910	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Guangzhou ZSOUND Proaudio Technology Co., ltd.	48.37	655	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
Guntermann & Drunck GmbH	107.55	447	Wednesday, September 2nd	2PM-3PM
GVision USA, Inc.	22.49	828	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.	61.3	594	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
Hall Research Technologies, Inc.	286.67	185	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM

Hammond Manufacturing	69	562	Wednesday, September 9th	11AM-12PM
Hangzhou Inlight Technology Co., Ltd	14.37	985	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Hangzhou Xianrui Digital Technology Co., Ltd.	130.4	389	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
Harman	1,939.47	7	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
HDBaseT Alliance/Valens	302.1	170	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
Hear Technologies	136.93	376	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
Heckler Design	81.53	522	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
Herman Integration Services	100.85	464	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM
HiBoost	9.12	1035	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
HIDEit Mounts, Inc.	17	902	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Highfive	17	889	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Hikvision USA Inc.	61.08	596	Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.	19.51	851	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Hive Streaming	16	940	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Hologruf, Inc.	16	969	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Holosonics	200.91	299	Thursday, August 27th	9AM-10AM
HootBoard	16	962	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
HoverCam	81.71	520	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
HP	70.11	561	Wednesday, September 9th	11AM-12PM
HPC Technology Inc.	27.19	784	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
HRT USA	56.13	617	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
Huasun Technology Co., Ltd.	119.9	418	Tuesday, September 1st	4PM-5PM
Hubbell Premise Wiring	162.77	338	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
Hubei Anxin Smart Technology Co., Ltd.	16	927	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
HuddleCamHD, PTZOptics, and HSI Immersive	126.16	401	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
Huddly	58.76	603	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Huizhou Desay Intelligent Technology Co., Ltd.	71.6	556	Wednesday, September 9th	10AM-11AM
Hunan Minghe Opto Tech Co., Ltd.	54	626	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Hunan YESTECH Optoelectronic Co., Ltd	201.7	296	Thursday, August 27th	9AM-10AM
Huzhou Sinova Optoelectronics Technology Co., Ltd.	8.88	1070	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
HYLEX Electronics Co., Ltd.	16.42	920	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
HYPERVSN	67.87	572	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
I DO IT Co., Ltd	34	729	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
i3-Technologies	66.3	574	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
IAdea Corporation	66.2	575	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
IBASE Technology Inc.	21.93	832	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
iCan Distribution LLC	9.08	1037	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
ICE Cable Systems	142.88	371	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
i-Chips USA	17	911	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Icron Technologies	157.67	351	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM
ICS Technology	101	463	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM
IDK Corporation	137.83	374	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
IEWC	33	737	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
IHSE USA LLC	238.86	247	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
Ikan Corporation	6.63	1103	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
I-Light USA	40.92	676	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
IMAGsystems	50	646	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM

INFILED	287.1	184	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM
InfoValue Computing Inc.	6.58	1111	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
InGenius Solutions LLC	7.9	1080	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Ingram Micro, Inc.	86.53	507	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Inhance Digital	17	914	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
INNEOS	34	723	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Innovox Audio	244.2	239	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
Inogeni, Inc.	84.93	510	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Insane Impact	10.53	1011	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Insight Touch Technology	6.46	1119	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
InstaVC 4K Video Conference by PeopleLink	6.67	1097	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
INTEG Process Group, Inc.	32	751	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Intel Corporation	170.88	332	Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM
IntelliEvent	383.9	117	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV	171.9	330	Thursday, August 27th	3PM-4PM
Intelligent Video Solutions	40.9	677	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Intellinet Network Solutions	15.92	973	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Intellistage/Proflex Staging	27.45	780	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Interactive Technologies	6.88	1084	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
Inter-M Americas	325.13	151	Thursday, August 20th	2PM-3PM
International Cellulose Corporation	202.15	294	Wednesday, August 26th	4PM-5PM
Intertek	7.95	1079	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Intevi, Inc.	74.87	547	Wednesday, September 9th	9AM-10AM
intoPIX	99.76	468	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM
Intrasonic Technology	15.97	972	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Intrising Networks, Inc	31.94	759	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
INVENT Institute of Venue and Entertainment Technology	72.96	553	Wednesday, September 9th	10AM-11AM
Invict	32	757	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
lo Audio Technologies, div. Knight Electronics, Inc.	24.84	807	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
ioversal International	21.25	836	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
IPEVO Corp.	6.43	1123	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
iRoom iO	6.67	1091	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
ISmart Video	130	390	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.	5	1132	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
iWeiss	27.6	779	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
IWORKHUB Limited	16.57	919	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Jabra	87.07	504	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
JAC Specialty Distribution	90.13	488	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
JACS Solutions	6.45	1122	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
James Visual Electronics Ltd	10.33	1026	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Jelco, Inc.	338.97	139	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
Jetbuilt, LLC	54	625	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Jiangsu Baihong Audio Video Technology	50	643	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
Jiangsu Odin Electronic and Technology Co., Ltd.	8.32	1071	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Jiangsu TSD Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.	107.46	448	Wednesday, September 2nd	2PM-3PM
Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd	62.75	591	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.	102	458	Wednesday, September 2nd	4PM-5PM

Joan by Visionect	18.9	863	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
Jo-Ro Manufacturing Company	23.66	819	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
J-Tech Digital INC. USA	68.83	565	Wednesday, September 9th	1PM-2PM
JTS Professional Co. Ltd.	179.67	323	Thursday, August 27th	2PM-3PM
Juice Goose	231.85	253	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
Jupiter Systems	957.2	23	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Just Add Power	133.55	385	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
JVC Professional Video	13.17	995	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
JWIPC Technology Development	10.53	1012	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
KanexPro	157.6	352	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM
Kaptivo	34	722	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
K-array USA	32.37	739	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
KDM Electronics Inc.	132.95	387	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
Kensence (Shenzhen) Technology Development Co.,Ltd	110.31	441	Wednesday, September 2nd	1PM-2PM
Kensington	7.98	1076	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Key Digital Systems	330.4	147	Thursday, August 20th	1PM-2PM
Keytown Technology Corporation	16	944	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Keywest Technology, Inc.	37.9	697	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Kinly	17	882	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
KissBox US LLC	16	965	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Kitcast Inc.	10.33	1028	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
KLIK Communications Inc.	32	754	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Klipsch Group Inc.	127	399	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
KOGATOUCH	17.91	872	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Konftel	34.83	715	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
König & Meyer	205.47	291	Wednesday, August 26th	4PM-5PM
Korea Electronics Association	36.33	706	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Kramer Electronics USA, Inc.	946.33	25	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
KRH Drafting & Design, LLC	6.68	1087	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
KSI Professional LLC	463.18	79	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Kunshan Hongjie Electronics Co., Ltd.	11.5	1003	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
KV2 Audio	155.53	354	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM
KVANT s.r.o.	40.57	682	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
KVM-Tec Inc.	31.88	760	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
L-Acoustics	225.56	265	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM
LASSO	66	578	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
LAWO AG	10.37	1024	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Layer Logic, Inc.	16	947	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
LB Lusem Co., Ltd	5	1139	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
L-Com	6.66	1099	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM
LEA Professional	23.73	817	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Learning Glass Solutions	32	755	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Lectern Hub Pty Ltd.	17	895	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Lectrosonics, Inc.	757.16	36	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.	35	713	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
LEGRAND	2,838.09	1	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Lencore Acoustics Corp.	265.25	215	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM

Lenovo	100.79	465	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM
Leon Speakers, Inc.	225.4	266	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM
Leyard American Corporation	949.01	24	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Leyard Vteam(shenzhen) Co., LTD	87.03	505	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
LG Electronics USA, Inc.	1,603.32	10	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Liberty AV Solutions	488.25	70	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
Lifesize	407.88	100	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Lightform	21	841	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
LightHouse Technologies	36	708	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Lightking Tech Group Co., Ltd.	248.85	232	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
Lightronics Inc.	306.73	168	Thursday, August 20th	4PM-5PM
Lightware Visual Engineering	287.17	183	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM
Lilliput Electronics (USA) Inc.	117.77	424	Wednesday, September 2nd	9AM-10AM
Linea Research Limited	71.25	557	Wednesday, September 9th	10AM-11AM
Lingualinx Language Solutions	6.58	1112	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
Link USA, Inc.	270.93	204	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Listen Technologies Corporation	417.3	94	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
Lite the Nite Technologies	28.17	773	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Litemax Technology, Inc.	16	925	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Littlite	186.3	315	Thursday, August 27th	1PM-2PM
LiveU	40.93	675	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Living As One	43.72	668	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
Loctek Motion	13.23	993	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Logitech	138.62	373	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
Logmein	35.97	709	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Longjoy Technology Inc	38.46	692	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
Look Solutions USA, Ltd.	61.83	593	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
Lowell Manufacturing Co.	511.65	67	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
LUCI Systems, Inc.	9.03	1040	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Lumens Integration, Inc.	267.02	212	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Luminex	113.4	436	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Luxi Electronics Corp.	34	720	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Lynn Products	56.96	611	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
LynTec	200.93	298	Thursday, August 27th	9AM-10AM
Lynx Broadband	144	370	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
Macnica Americas, Inc.	21.81	833	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
Macro Image Technology Inc.	16	959	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Macroblock, Inc.	79.12	534	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Major Custom Assemblies	34.15	718	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Marani PRO/TSG AUDIO	5	1138	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Marshall Electronics, Inc.	400.07	107	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
Marshall Furniture, Inc.	502.67	68	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
Martin Audio Ltd.	396.63	110	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Mascot Electric Co., Ltd	10.4	1021	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Masstouch Intelligent(shenzhen) Co., Ltd	8.95	1061	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Matrox Graphics	397.3	109	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Mauell	135	382	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM

Maxell Corporation of America	887.4	27	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
MAXHUB	6.67	1089	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
Maxtang	18.23	866	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Media Facade	5	1136	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Media Vision USA	314.95	161	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM
MediaCentric Franchise Corp.	16	929	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Mediasite	406.55	101	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Mega Systems, Inc.	124.4	406	Tuesday, September 1st	2PM-3PM
Merging Technologies	161.98	339	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
Mersive	300.27	172	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
MET Laboratories	104.96	451	Wednesday, September 2nd	3PM-4PM
Meyer Sound Laboratories Inc.	580.29	58	Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Microsoft	335.5	142	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
MIEG Corporation	677.93	51	Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
Miller's Presentation Furniture	270.45	205	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Mimo Monitors	144.42	367	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
MindLink Software Limited	17	884	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
miniDSP	16	943	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.	100.11	466	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM
Mitsubishi Electric Power Products	26.21	788	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Mitsubishi Electric Visual and Imaging Systems	1,462.80	12	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Mixtile	6.67	1090	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
Monitors AnyWhere	60.37	599	Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
Monoprice, Inc.	149.97	362	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Motorola by Nextwave Solutions	17	894	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Motrex America	34	728	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Mount-It! / Transform Partners, LLC	29.8	769	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Multi Touch Digital Inc.	17	915	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Multi-Caisses Inc.	280.52	191	Monday, August 24th	1PM-2PM
Multicam Systems	49.18	651	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
MultiTaction, Inc.	158.87	349	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM
Music & Sales P. E. GmbH	16	955	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Music Group	16	951	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
MuxLab	196.03	305	Thursday, August 27th	10AM-11AM
Mvix	76.38	542	Tuesday, September 8th	4PM-5PM
MyCaseBuilder	81.9	519	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
MY-SEMI INC.	65.95	579	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Mystery Electronics	320.93	156	Thursday, August 20th	2PM-3PM
NACE / DataTronix	8.3	1072	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Nanjing DoubleStar Electronic and Technology Co.,L	122.82	410	Tuesday, September 1st	3PM-4PM
Nanjing Magewell Electronics Co., Ltd.	135.9	380	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
National Fleet Products	6.45	1121	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
Nationwide Video	46	663	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Navigator Systems US	191.44	311	Thursday, August 27th	11AM-12PM
Navitar, Inc.	676	52	Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
NEC Display Solutions	2,030.97	5	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Nelson Case Corporation	51.37	633	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM

Nemal Electronics	24.58	811	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Neoti	40.53	683	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Netgear	40.67	681	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Network Allies, LLC	15.53	975	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Neutrik USA, Inc.	436.37	86	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
New Life Electronics	15.44	978	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Newline-Interactive, Inc	216.68	278	Wednesday, August 26th	2PM-3PM
Newnex Technology Corp.	49.32	650	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
NewTek	223.57	270	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM
Nexmosphere BV	15.48	977	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
NFP Property & Casualty Services, Inc.	17.9	875	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Nimbus, Inc.	50	644	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
Ningbo Alline Electronic Technology CO.,LT	10.37	1025	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Ningbo Lumisonix Enterprises LTD.	28.03	775	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
NINGBO XICHUANG NIKE ELECTRONIC TECHNOLOGY C	1	923	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
NMB Technologies Corporation	6.49	1116	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
NOREL Systems Ltd.	56.44	615	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
Nortek Security & Control	357.42	129	Thursday, August 20th	9AM-10AM
NorthVision Technology, Inc.	17	888	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
NovaStar	269.4	209	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Novisign Signage Software	17	883	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
NTI Audio, Inc.	213.81	282	Wednesday, August 26th	2PM-3PM
Nummax	26.47	786	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Nureva, Inc.	104.85	454	Wednesday, September 2nd	3PM-4PM
Oblong Industries	121.48	412	Tuesday, September 1st	3PM-4PM
ODHitec	80	526	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
One Firefly	6.49	1115	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
One Systems, Inc.	243.48	241	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
Onelan Limited	68.53	566	Wednesday, September 9th	1PM-2PM
Open Mesh	16	967	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Ophit Co., Ltd.	276.88	195	Monday, August 24th	2PM-3PM
Ops 3 LLC	734.23	41	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
Optical Cable Corporation	50.38	640	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Opticis Co., Ltd.	287.82	182	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM
Opticonn Inc	31.74	761	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Optimal CO.,LTD	32	750	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Opto Tech Corporation	340.21	136	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
Optocore North America	16	949	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Optoma Technology, Inc.	716.5	45	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
Optowell Co., Ltd.	86.62	506	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Oracle LED Systems Inc.	128	396	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Oskareen	115.98	431	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
OWI, Inc.	333.96	146	Thursday, August 20th	1PM-2PM
Pacific Radio Electronics	67.93	571	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
Panasonic	1,965.78	6	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Panduit Corporation	16	930	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Partilink Technology Co., Ltd.	58.95	602	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM

Pathway Connectivity	92.38	481	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Patton Electronics Company	243.53	240	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
PC Partner Limited	49.98	647	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
PCLiquidations	6.43	1124	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
Peavey	573.04	62	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
PEEQ Technologies	17	904	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Peerless-AV	1,009.84	20	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Pelican Products Inc.	297.96	176	Monday, August 24th	10AM-11AM
Penton Audio USA	345.33	134	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
Perdue Acoustics	225.33	267	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM
PESA	87.93	498	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Pexip	154.55	357	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
Phoenix Audio Technologies	256.08	223	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Piloting Technology Co., Ltd.	6.58	1110	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
Pioneer Professional Audio	174.63	326	Thursday, August 27th	3PM-4PM
PixelFLEX	56.63	614	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
Plan It Systems Group, LLC	18.17	868	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Plantronics	23.67	818	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Platinum Tools	207.92	289	Wednesday, August 26th	4PM-5PM
Pliant Technologies, LLC.	79.67	530	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
PLUS Corporation of America	16	957	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
plus24	12.8	1001	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Point Source Audio/ Digigram	294.88	179	Monday, August 24th	10AM-11AM
Polar Focus, Inc.	196.78	303	Thursday, August 27th	10AM-11AM
Polycom, Inc.	662.2	54	Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
Polymax Precision Industry Co., Ltd	16	960	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Portable Electric Ltd.	5	1141	Wednesday, September 23rd	2PM-3PM
Powersoft Audio	238.4	248	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
PQ Labs	133.72	384	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
Precision Rated Products, LLC	33.93	732	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Premier Mounts	821.45	29	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
PreSonus Audio Electronics	256.12	222	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
Primeview	125.17	402	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
Pro Co Sound	402.47	102	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Pro Intercom LLC	24.95	800	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Pro Video Instruments LLC	76.53	541	Tuesday, September 8th	4PM-5PM
ProCases Inc.	48	658	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
Procom Audio	70.48	560	Wednesday, September 9th	11AM-12PM
Procraft Media	11.45	1004	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Prodrive Technologies BV	6.45	1120	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
ProDVX	18.57	864	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
PROEL SpA	46.85	661	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Projx360	79.91	528	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Prolyte Group	6.62	1108	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
Promethean	35.43	711	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Prompter People/Flolight	6.42	1125	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
Protech Electronics & Technology Limited	43.72	667	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM

Protective Enclosures Company	114.4	433	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
ProX Cases Truss Stands Cables	77.43	537	Tuesday, September 8th	3PM-4PM
Prysm	337	140	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
Pure Resonance Audio	10.42	1020	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Purelink	183.78	320	Thursday, August 27th	2PM-3PM
Qbic Technology Co., Ltd.	21	840	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
QNAP, Inc.	40.96	674	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
QOMO	243.4	242	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
QSC, LLC.	560.33	63	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
QSTECH CO., LTD	215	281	Wednesday, August 26th	2PM-3PM
Quest Events	229.37	256	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
QuirkLogic, Inc.	78.93	535	Tuesday, September 8th	3PM-4PM
R1 / Group R1 Audiovisual Solutions	8.96	1054	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Radial Engineering	226.49	262	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
Radio Active Designs	57.25	608	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Radio Design Labs	401.75	103	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
Radius Display Products	411.83	98	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Ram Commercial	88.05	495	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Rapt Touch	34	721	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Rasha Professional A/S LLC	36	707	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Rational Acoustics LLC	208.2	288	Wednesday, August 26th	3PM-4PM
RCF Spa	318.74	157	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM
RCI Custom	415.93	96	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
REACH TECH CO., LTD.	162.92	337	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
RealMotion	36.67	703	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
ReBeam GmbH	32	753	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Redleaf - Bosste	196.37	304	Thursday, August 27th	10AM-11AM
ReechCraft	13.27	991	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Relacart Electronics Co. Ltd	32	758	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Renewed Vision, LLC	154.92	355	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
Renkus-Heinz Inc.	348.66	132	Thursday, August 20th	9AM-10AM
Rentex Audio Visual & Computer Rentals	318.26	158	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM
Rentman	16	931	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Revolution Acoustics	101.05	462	Wednesday, September 2nd	4PM-5PM
RF Venue	135.83	381	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
RGB Spectrum	693.45	48	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
RGBlink	237.97	250	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
Ricoh Company, LTD	300.13	173	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
Riedel Communications GmbH & Co. KG	267.73	211	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Rigtec	13.12	997	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Rision Industries Inc.	24.96	796	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Rite-Tech Industrial Co., Ltd.	161.03	341	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
RJS Electronics Limited	8.96	1053	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Robin Powered Inc.	59.47	601	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Rockbot	7.98	1077	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
ROE Visual Co., Ltd.	322.35	155	Thursday, August 20th	2PM-3PM
Roland	356.4	131	Thursday, August 20th	9AM-10AM

Rolls Corporation	272.95	201	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Rose Electronics	334.66	144	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
Ross Video Limited	284.67	187	Monday, August 24th	1PM-2PM
Royal Case Company	20.78	844	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Royal Hightech Display Co., LTD.	37.2	699	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
RP Visual	398.15	108	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
RTI (Remote Technologies Incorporated)	32.3	740	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Rupert Neve Designs	33.95	730	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Salamander Designs	157.15	353	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM
Samsung Electronics America, Inc.	2,053.57	4	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Sanming Audio Kunshan Co., Ltd.	40.4	685	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
SAVI Controls	6	1127	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
SavvyTech	16	961	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Scala Inc.	53.52	627	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Scalable Display Technologies, Inc.	235.33	252	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
ScanSource, Inc.	376.27	118	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
Screen Innovations	227.93	259	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
SCREEN-LED.US LLC	24.62	810	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
SDVoE Alliance	137.1	375	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
SEADA	98.2	470	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Seahorse Protective Equipment Cases	16	946	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Seetronic Ningbo Co., Ltd.	44.63	665	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Seikaku Technical Group Ltd.	57.28	607	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Sennheiser Electronic Corp.	521.92	66	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
Servoreeler Systems	280.03	193	Monday, August 24th	2PM-3PM
Severtson Corp.	24.95	798	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
SGM Lighting, Inc.	77.33	538	Tuesday, September 8th	3PM-4PM
Shandong Prosperous Star Optoelectronics Co. LTD	40.68	680	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.	64.55	584	Wednesday, September 9th	4PM-5PM
Shanghai Listen Vision Technology Inc.	27.33	781	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Shanghai Thinkwise Industrial Co., Ltd.	10.33	1027	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Shanghai Tianai Acoustics Co., Ltd.	79.37	532	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Shanghai Tiege Technology Co., Ltd.	82.4	515	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Sharp Electronics Corporation	1,544.83	11	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Shen Zhen Aozhuo Linghang Co., Ltd.	13.27	992	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Anrecson Electronics Co., Ltd.	8.95	1057	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Apexls Optoelectronic Co., LTD	17	897	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen BeingHD Electronics Co., Ltd.	22.52	826	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen CLT LED Technology Co., Ltd.	91.35	484	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Crystal Video Technology Co., Ltd.	17	898	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.	5	1134	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Eachinled Optoelectronics Co., LTD	21.67	834	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen EASTAR Electronic Co., Ltd.	161.48	340	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Electron Technology Co., Ltd.	49.17	652	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Fabulux Technology Co., Ltd.	23	822	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen FantaLED Electronics Co., Ltd.	27.3	783	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Free Interactive Technology Co., Ltd.	50	645	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM

Shenzhen Frida LCD Co., Ltd.	10.27	1030	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
,	8.92	1066		2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Friday Originality Technology Co.,LTD Shenzhen GCL Electronics	122.77	411	Tuesday, September 22nd Tuesday, September 1st	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen GLEDSIGN Technology Co., Ltd.	13.03	998	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Gloshine Technology Co., Ltd.	138.83	372	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Gold Power Tech Co., Ltd.	51.2	634		9AM-10AM
·	14	988	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Guide Technology Co., Ltd. ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.	61.3	595	Monday, September 21st Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Huaptec Co., Ltd.	32	745	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen iboard Technology Co., Ltd.	120.37	415	Tuesday, September 1st	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen ITEMP Technology Company Limited	8.93	1063	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
SHENZHEN JEHE TECHNOLOGY DEVELOPMENT CO., LT	1	476	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Jinhe Optoelectronic Technology Co., Ltd.	10.47	1016	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
•	89.95	490	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen JinJiuTianShi Industry Co., Ltd. Shenzhen JUHE Display Technology Co., LTD	8.96	1051	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
	19.32	853		10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd. Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.	19.32	455	Thursday, September 17th Wednesday, September 2nd	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd. Shenzhen KTC Commercial Display Technology Co., Lt	117.27	425	Wednesday, September 2nd Wednesday, September 2nd	9AM-10AM
	8.92	1065		2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Lamp Technology Co. Ltd.	97.52	474	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Lan Display Photoglostric Co. Limited	10.3	1029	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Lan Display Photoelectric Co., Limited Shenzhen Lecede Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	26.4	787	Tuesday, September 22nd Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
	1	485		
Shenzhen Lientrenia Co. Ltd.	90.96	1	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Lightlink Dignley Technology Co. Ltd.	229.45 166.75	255 335	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM 4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Lightlink Display Technology Co.,Ltd. Shenzhen Linsn Technology Development Co., Ltd	144.07	369	Thursday, August 27th  Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Litestar LED Co., Ltd.	51.43	632	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen LongRun Optoelectronic Co., Ltd.	58.1	604	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Luxon Optoelectronics Technology Co., Ltd.	93	480	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen LYAN Technology Co., Ltd.	27.3	782	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Magnimage Technology Co. Ltd.	96	475	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Mary Photoelectricity Co., Ltd	87.58	500	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Meiyad Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	17	892	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.	19	856	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Moertek Technology Co., Ltd.	16.38	921	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Newstar Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	68.2	568	Wednesday, September 9th	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen okview technology Co., Ltd.	24.4	813	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Rostars Technology Co., Ltd.	80.13	525	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Retop LED Display Co Ltd.	39.63	689	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Reunion Electronics Co., Ltd.	8.92	1064	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Rong Electric Technology Co., Ltd.	33	735	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Ruiling Optoelectronic Co., Ltd.	74.7	548	Wednesday, September 9th	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Ruishen Optoelectronics Technology Co., Ltd.	17.91	873	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Scenico Optoelectronic Co.,Ltd	28.82	771	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Shunxun Electronics Co., Ltd.	32	747	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Skyview Photoelectric Co., Ltd.	17	909	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
	1	<del> </del>		
Shenzhen T-Brisun Case Co., Ltd.	50.27	641	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM

Shenzhen Thomas Trade Co., Ltd.	24.95	799	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
·	147.23	364	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen TimeLink Technology Co. Ltd. Shenzhen Tunkey Technology Co., Ltd.	10.48	1015	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Uniview LED Co., Ltd.	202.12	295	Thursday, August 27th	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen VDWALL Co., Ltd.	17	899	Thursday, August 27th Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.	33.77	734	, ,	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen WeDo Century Industrial Co., Ltd.	32	744	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.	18.23	867	Tuesday, September 15th Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Xinlian Technology Co., Ltd.	10.38	1023	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Yitoa Digital Technology CO., Ltd.	9.12	1023	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Zhengwei Electronic Co., Ltd.	16	934	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Shoflo	49.87	649	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Shure Incorporated	914.11	26	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
Shuttle Computer Group, Inc.	914.11	1046	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Siemon	20.1	849	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
SiFotonics Technologies., Ltd.	16	971	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Sigmax Enterprises Corporation	17	887	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
SIIG Inc.	14.03	987	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Silex Insight	33.91	733	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
SilexPro	24.96	797	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
SiliconCore Technology	205.53	290	Wednesday, August 26th	4PM-5PM
simPRO Software	28.12	774	Wednesday, August 2011 Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Sinocan International Technologies Co,. LTD	22.33	830	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
SKB Corporation	276.85	197	Monday, August 24th	2PM-3PM
SlingStudio	25.48	792	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
SLS Audio/Division of Dolby Labs	270	208	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Smart Cabling and Transmission Corp.	74.45	549	Wednesday, September 9th	9AM-10AM
SMART Technologies ULC	9.02	1044	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
smart things	16	956	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
SMS Smart Media Solutions/Evoko Unlimited	114	434	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Sodaclick	5.82	1128	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
Solaborate	24.92	804	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Solid State Logic	121.47	413	Tuesday, September 1st	3PM-4PM
SOLTEC SL	46	662	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Solutions360 Inc	189.1	314	Thursday, August 27th	1PM-2PM
Sommer cable GmbH	91.4	483	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Sony Electronics, Inc.	2,631.03	2	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Sophatar Inc.	8.95	1056	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Sound Associates, Inc.	395.35	111	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Sound Control Technologies	459.17	80	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Sound Management Group, LLC	41.18	673	Tuesday, September 15th	9AM-10AM
		583	Wednesday, September 9th	4PM-5PM
Sound Projections	65	300		
Sound-Craft Systems, Inc.	65 722	42	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
•			Monday, August 17th Tuesday, September 8th	4PM-5PM 10AM-11AM
Sound-Craft Systems, Inc.	722	42		
Sound-Craft Systems, Inc. Soundking Electronics and Sound Co., LTD	722 82.45	42 514	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM

Speco Technologies	89.95	491	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
Spectrum Industries, Inc.	392.4	114	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Speech Privacy Systems	80.38	524	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
SpinetiX	247.2	233	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
squareV	116.85	428	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
Squirrels	10.45	1017	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Stage Tec Entwicklungsgesellschaft für professionelle Audiot		835	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
Stagemaker	216.03	280	Wednesday, August 26th	2PM-3PM
Stampede Presentation Products	597.77	56	Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Stardraw.com	315.88	159	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM
Starin	442.63	83	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
StarLeaf	200.35	300	Thursday, August 27th	9AM-10AM
StartMeeting	6.55	1114	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
Stewart Audio	204	293	Wednesday, August 26th	4PM-5PM
Stewart Filmscreen	1.165.93	17	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Stimson Group LLC	13.17	994	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Stream Monkey	35	714	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Stretch Shapes	30.03	767	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Strong/MDI Screen Systems	86	508	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Structured Cable Products, Inc.	17.27	878	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Studiomaster	56.03	619	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Suitable Technologies, Inc.	120	417	Tuesday, September 1st	4PM-5PM
Sun Innovations, Inc,	16	950	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
SunBriteTV / SnapAV	273.36	199	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
SureCall	38.68	691	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
SurgeX	492.8	69	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
Suzhou BiJie Networks Co., Ltd.	15.4	981	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
SUZHOU DONGSHAN PRECISION MANUFACTURING CO.	, 94	478	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
Suzhou Kinglight Optoelectronics Co.,Ltd	55.07	623	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Suzhou t-WIN Technology Service Company	16	935	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
SWIT Electronics	120.03	416	Tuesday, September 1st	4PM-5PM
Switchcraft, Inc.	308.95	166	Thursday, August 20th	4PM-5PM
SYMCO Inc/Stirling Communications	23.58	820	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Symetrix Inc.	334.3	145	Thursday, August 20th	1PM-2PM
SYNCROTEK HOLDING	24.37	814	Wednesday, September 16th	2PM-3PM
Synergy SKY Inc	17	893	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
SYNNEX Corporation	481.33	72	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
Synthax, Inc.	71.83	555	Wednesday, September 9th	10AM-11AM
T1V	159	348	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
TAIDEN	299.15	175	Monday, August 24th	10AM-11AM
TAIWANMIC Inc.	16	966	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Targus	26.47	785	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
TASCAM	103.53	457	Wednesday, September 2nd	4PM-5PM
Taylorleds Visual Co., Ltd.	20.67	846	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
TBC Consoles	36.35	705	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	-
TeachLogic	116.93	427	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM

TeamViewer	29.97	768	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Techflex, Inc.	280.03	192	Monday, August 24th	1PM-2PM
Techni-Lux	185.3	318	Thursday, August 27th	1PM-2PM
Technomad Inc.	292.98	180	Monday, August 24th	10AM-11AM
TechSmith Corporation	15.34	983	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
TecNec Distributing	359.78	125	Wednesday, August 19th	4PM-5PM
TECNON (FUJIAN) COMMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.	36.45	704	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Tectonic Audio Labs	25.38	793	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Teem	64	586	Wednesday, September 9th	4PM-5PM
Telecam Technology Co., Ltd.	17.9	876	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Teledyne LeCroy - Protocol Solutions Group	81.9	518	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
Telestream	34	724	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Televes USA	104.95	453	Wednesday, September 2nd	3PM-4PM
Televic Conference	77.25	539	Tuesday, September 8th	3PM-4PM
Tempest	262.1	218	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
Teradek	52.45	631	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Tevii Technology Co., Ltd.	6.48	1117	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
Texas Instruments DLP	716.8	44	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
The Global Display Solution	6.62	1106	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
The Light Source, Inc	211.6	286	Wednesday, August 26th	3PM-4PM
The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group	34.8	716	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Theatrixx Technologies, Inc.	229.13	257	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
Thinklogical	217	277	Wednesday, August 26th	2PM-3PM
Thomas Regout Inc.	129.4	392	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
THOR AV	11.76	1002	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
TierPM	39.36	690	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
Tigerpaw Software	17	903	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Tightrope Media Systems	279.1	194	Monday, August 24th	2PM-3PM
TIMELESS COMMUNICATIONS	243	244	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
TMB	259.87	220	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
T-Mobile	16	942	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
TMP Pro	99.9	467	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM
TOA Electronics, Inc.	415.95	95	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
Toner Cable Equipment, Inc.	400.9	105	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
Torus Power, Inc.	16	937	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Toshinaer	16	939	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Total Channel	57	609	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Touchview Interactive	13.5	990	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
ToughDog Security Systems	16	970	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Tovis Co. Ltd.	11.33	1006	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Transtech LED Co.,Ltd.	113.34	437	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Triad-Orbit® Advanced Stand Systems	87.83	499	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Tricolor Technology Co., Ltd.	21	838	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
Tri-Net Technology, Inc.	221.9	273	Wednesday, August 26th	1PM-2PM
Tripleplay Services	111.8	438	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Tripp Lite	201	297	Thursday, August 27th	9AM-10AM
1.1			J, J	*****

Truss Aluminum Factory (TAF)	127.4	397	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
TRXio	6.48	1118	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
TUL Corporation	6.62	1107	Wednesday, September 23rd	10AM-11AM
Turning Technologies, LLC	289	181	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM
TV Armor LLC	136.92	377	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
TV Pro Gear	17	908	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
tvONE	720.4	43	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
UCView Inc.	68.87	564	Wednesday, September 9th	11AM-12PM
Ugee Technology Co., LTD	8.96	1052	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
UL	24.95	801	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Under Cover	184.35	319	Thursday, August 27th	2PM-3PM
Unilumin Group Co.,Ltd	357.1	130	Thursday, August 20th	9AM-10AM
Unimicron Technology Corp	10.48	1013	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Unique Business Systems	392.53	113	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
UNIVE CO.,LTD.	34.47	717	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Univox Bo Edin AB	90	489	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
uPrism Co., Ltd.	8.99	1048	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
URC - Universal Remote Control	70.77	558	Wednesday, September 9th	10AM-11AM
Userful Corporation	56.93	612	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Ushio America, Inc.	68	570	Wednesday, September 9th	1PM-2PM
Utelogy	110.63	440	Wednesday, September 2nd	1PM-2PM
Vanco International	79.42	531	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Vanguard LED Displays	324.83	152	Thursday, August 20th	2PM-3PM
VCONN Digital Interactive	10.48	1014	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
VDO360	110.3	442	Wednesday, September 2nd	1PM-2PM
Vectorworks, Inc.	97.95	471	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Ventuz Technology	16	936	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
VER	372.73	119	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
Vestel	25	795	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
VHD	93.97	479	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
VidCAD	420.78	92	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
Video Tech Services	193.98	307	Thursday, August 27th	11AM-12PM
VideoBank	182	322	Thursday, August 27th	2PM-3PM
Videon Central	38.42	695	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
Videxio AS	118	422	Wednesday, September 2nd	9AM-10AM
VidOvation Corporation	25.62	791	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
ViewSonic Corporation	579.14	59	Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
VIKING ELECTRONICS	105.93	450	Wednesday, September 2nd	2PM-3PM
VIOSO America	19.28	854	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
Visibility One	55.1	622	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Visiology International LTD	57.67	605	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Visionary Solutions, Inc.	270.13	207	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Visix, Inc	743.87	38	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
VISS Display Co., Ltd	32.2	742	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Visual Productions BV	9.03	1041	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
VITEC	172.31	329	Thursday, August 27th	3PM-4PM
Vitex LLC	6.65	1102	Wednesday, September 23rd	9AM-10AM

ViverooUSA - Smart Element	34	725	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Vivitek Corp	358.33	127	Thursday, August 20th	9AM-10AM
Vivo Technologies	8.3	1073	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
V-King Technology Co., Ltd.	16	926	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
VNS Inc.	27.83	777	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
VocalBooth.com	7.97	1078	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Void Acoustics Research LTD.	66.97	573	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
Vue Audiotechnik, LLC	159.61	346	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
Vutec	817.98	30	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
VuWall Technology	116.27	430	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
Vyopta Incorporated	49	653	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Wacom Technology Services, Corp.	284	188	Monday, August 24th	1PM-2PM
Wall-Smart	17	913	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Waves Inc.	123.18	409	Tuesday, September 1st	3PM-4PM
WeatherHawk	56.96	610	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
WebCheckout	242.95	245	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
WEIGL Controls	17	886	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Well Buying Industrial Co., Ltd.	17	900	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
West Penn Wire	432.97	89	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
WeWork	18.07	869	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Whirlwind Music Inc.	441.35	84	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
WhiteStar USA	34	726	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Whitlock	90.78	486	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Williams AV	438.47	85	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
WIN Technology	6.75	1085	Tuesday, September 22nd	4PM-5PM
Windy City Wire	229.1	258	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
Winner Wave TW Limited	56.41	616	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
Winsted Corporation	679	50	Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
WireCAD and Simple Wires	75.63	543	Tuesday, September 8th	4PM-5PM
Wireless Mic Belts LLC	8.92	1067	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Wistron Corporation	13.9	989	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
WolfVision, Inc.	574.47	60	Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Work Pro - Equipson SA.	245.17	237	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
World Electronic (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd.	5	1137	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Wowza Media Systems	35.93	710	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Wuxi Lexin AV Equipment Co., Ltd.	128.85	394	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD	19	859	Thursday, September 17th	10AM-11AM
WyreStorm Technologies	171.7	331	Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM
Xiamen Maken Tech Co., Ltd.	17	890	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Xiamen Prima Technology Inc.	52.83	630	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
XIAMEN XINDECO OPTOELECTRONICS CO., LTD	28.88	770	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Xiamen Xm-Plus Technology Ltd.	15.4	982	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Xilica	254.7	226	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
X-Keys P.I. Engineering	120.9	414	Tuesday, September 1st	3PM-4PM
Yaham Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	53.28	629	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Yamaha Corporation of America	451.37	81	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Yamaha Unified Communications	314.58	162	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM

Yangtze Optical Fibre and Cable Joint Stock Ltd	17	907	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
YDEA Tech Shenzhen Co., Ltd.	47	660	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
Yealink	124.87	403	Tuesday, September 1st	2PM-3PM
YNM Systems Inc.	19.65	850	Thursday, September 17th	9AM-10AM
Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd	34	727	Tuesday, September 15th	2PM-3PM
Yorktel	17.02	880	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Yorkville Sound Inc.	308.06	167	Thursday, August 20th	4PM-5PM
Yuan High-Tech Development Co., Ltd.	126.88	400	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
Z-Band Technologies	224.23	269	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM
ZeeVee, Inc.	276.88	196	Monday, August 24th	2PM-3PM
Zero-Ohm Systems	50.01	642	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Zhejiang Yuli New Material Co., LTD	40.28	687	Tuesday, September 15th	10AM-11AM
ZiipRoom	16	952	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Zoom Digital Signage	34	719	Tuesday, September 15th	1PM-2PM
Zoom Video Communications, Inc.	165.49	336	Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM

	Priority	Priority		Appointment
Company	Points	Rank	Appointment Day	Time Range
LEGRAND	2,838.09	1	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Sony Electronics, Inc.	2,631.03		Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Crestron Electronics, Inc.	2,507.66	3	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Samsung Electronics America, Inc.	2,053.57	4	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
NEC Display Solutions	2,030.97	5	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Panasonic	1,965.78	6	Monday, August 17th	9AM-10AM
Harman	1,939.47	7	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
BARCO, Inc.	1,875.20	8	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Christie Digital Systems	1,729.80	9	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
LG Electronics USA, Inc.	1,603.32	10	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Sharp Electronics Corporation	1,544.83	11	Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Mitsubishi Electric Visual and Imaging Systems	1,462.80		Monday, August 17th	10AM-11AM
Draper, Inc.	1,354.53		Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Bosch Communications Systems	1,306.58		Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Cisco	1,224.58		Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
EIKI International, Inc.	1,198.00	16	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Stewart Filmscreen	1,165.93	17	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
Digital Projection International	1,131.07	18	Monday, August 17th	11AM-12PM
EPSON America, Inc.	1,114.46	19	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Peerless-AV	1,009.84	20	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
ELMO USA Corp.	1,002.57	21	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Canon U.S.A., Inc.	997.5		Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Jupiter Systems	957.2	23	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Leyard American Corporation	949.01	24	Monday, August 17th	1PM-2PM
Kramer Electronics USA, Inc.	946.33		Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
Shure Incorporated	914.11	26	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
Maxell Corporation of America	887.4	27	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
EPIUS - Philips Digital Signage	845.55	28	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
Premier Mounts	821.45	29	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
Vutec	817.98	30	Monday, August 17th	2PM-3PM
FSR, Inc.	806.58		Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Blackmagic Design	789.73		Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Anchor Audio, Inc.	785.08	33	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
ClearOne	785	34	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Comprehensive Connectivity Company	764.4	35	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Lectrosonics, Inc.	757.16	36	Monday, August 17th	3PM-4PM
Electrosonic, Inc.	753	37	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
Visix, Inc	743.87	38	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
AtlasIED (Mitek Communications Group)	742.33	39	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
dnp denmark	736.6	_	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
Ops 3 LLC	734.23		Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
Sound-Craft Systems, Inc.	722	42	Monday, August 17th	4PM-5PM
tvONE	720.4		Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
Texas Instruments DLP	716.8		Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
Optoma Technology, Inc.	716.5		Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
Biamp Systems	712.28		Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
Covid, Inc.	694	47	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
RGB Spectrum	693.45	48	Tuesday, August 18th	9AM-10AM
Aurora Multimedia Corporation	691.78		Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
Winsted Corporation	679		Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
MIEG Corporation	677.93		Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
Navitar, Inc.	676	52	Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
ALTINEX, Inc.	669		Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
Polycom, Inc.	662.2		Tuesday, August 18th	10AM-11AM
AmpliVox Sound System	627.53		Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Stampede Presentation Products	597.77		Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Calzone/Anvil Case Company	587.5		Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Meyer Sound Laboratories Inc.	580.29		Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
ViewSonic Corporation	579.14		Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
WolfVision, Inc.	574.47	60	Tuesday, August 18th	11AM-12PM
Audio Visual Furniture International Inc.	574.4		Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
Peavey	573.04		Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
QSC, LLC.	560.33		Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM
Analog Way	549.6	64	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM

Complete on Floring Comp	504.00	00	True adam Arramat 40th	IADM ODM
Sennheiser Electronic Corp.  Lowell Manufacturing Co.	521.92	66	Tuesday, August 18th	1PM-2PM 2PM-3PM
	511.65	67 68	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
Marshall Furniture, Inc.	502.67 492.8	69	Tuesday, August 18th	
SurgeX Liberty AV Solutions	492.6	70	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
SoundTube Entertainment, Inc.			Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
	481.47	71	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
SYNNEX Corporation	481.33	72	Tuesday, August 18th	2PM-3PM
ADI	476.63	73	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
AV Stumpfl USA Corp.	473.03	74	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Casio America, Inc.	469.25	75	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Audio-Technica U.S., Inc.	465.8	76	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Bose Professional	465.33	77	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
Acoustical Solutions Inc.	463.97	78	Tuesday, August 18th	3PM-4PM
KSI Professional LLC	463.18	79	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Sound Control Technologies	459.17	80	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Yamaha Corporation of America	451.37	81	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Contemporary Research	445.23	82	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Starin	442.63	83	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Whirlwind Music Inc.	441.35	84	Tuesday, August 18th	4PM-5PM
Williams AV	438.47	85	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
Neutrik USA, Inc.	436.37	86	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
Almo Professional A/V	436.05	87	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
Dataton AB	433.73	88	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
West Penn Wire	432.97	89	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
American Music & Sound	424.83	90	Wednesday, August 19th	9AM-10AM
Avitech International Corporation	422.53	91	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
VidCAD	420.78	92	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
Denon & Marantz Professional	419.08	93	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
Listen Technologies Corporation	417.3	94	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
TOA Electronics, Inc.	415.95	95	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
RCI Custom	415.93	96	Wednesday, August 19th	10AM-11AM
beyerdynamic Inc.	415.3	97	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Radius Display Products	411.83	98	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
BTX Technologies	411.47	99	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Lifesize	407.88	100	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Mediasite	406.55	101	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Pro Co Sound	402.47	102	Wednesday, August 19th	11AM-12PM
Radio Design Labs	401.75	103	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
BenQ, Inc.	401.75	104	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
Toner Cable Equipment, Inc.	400.9	105	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
DVIGear	400.84	106	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
Marshall Electronics, Inc.	400.07	107	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
RP Visual	398.15	108	Wednesday, August 19th	1PM-2PM
Matrox Graphics	397.3		Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Martin Audio Ltd.	396.63	110	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Sound Associates, Inc.	395.35	111	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Countryman Associates	394.02	112	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Unique Business Systems	392.53	113	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
Spectrum Industries, Inc.	392.4	114	Wednesday, August 19th	2PM-3PM
AVI-SPL, Inc.	385.83	115	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
Audioprof Group	385.37	116	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
IntelliEvent	383.9	117	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
ScanSource, Inc.	376.27	118	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
VER		119	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
				101 171-71 171
Aylex Corporation	372.73 369.3		, ,	
Avlex Corporation D-Tools, Inc.	369.3	120	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM
D-Tools, Inc.	369.3 366.17	120 121	Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM
D-Tools, Inc. EvertzAV	369.3 366.17 365.68	120 121 122	Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM
D-Tools, Inc. EvertzAV Elation Professional Lighting	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68	120 121 122 123	Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM
D-Tools, Inc. EvertzAV Elation Professional Lighting Bogen Communications, Inc.	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5	120 121 122 123 124	Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM
D-Tools, Inc. EvertzAV Elation Professional Lighting Bogen Communications, Inc. TecNec Distributing	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5 359.78	120 121 122 123 124 125	Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM
D-Tools, Inc.  EvertzAV  Elation Professional Lighting  Bogen Communications, Inc.  TecNec Distributing  Alcorn McBride Inc.	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5 359.78 358.73	120 121 122 123 124 125 126	Wednesday, August 19th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM
D-Tools, Inc.  EvertzAV  Elation Professional Lighting  Bogen Communications, Inc.  TecNec Distributing  Alcorn McBride Inc.  Vivitek Corp	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5 359.78 358.73 358.33	120 121 122 123 124 125 126 127	Wednesday, August 19th Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 9AM-10AM
D-Tools, Inc.  EvertzAV  Elation Professional Lighting  Bogen Communications, Inc.  TecNec Distributing  Alcorn McBride Inc.  Vivitek Corp  Belden Wire & Cable	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5 359.78 358.73 358.33 357.65	120 121 122 123 124 125 126 127 128	Wednesday, August 19th Thursday, August 20th Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 9AM-10AM 9AM-10AM
D-Tools, Inc.  EvertzAV  Elation Professional Lighting  Bogen Communications, Inc.  TecNec Distributing  Alcorn McBride Inc.  Vivitek Corp  Belden Wire & Cable  Nortek Security & Control	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5 359.78 358.73 358.33 357.65 357.42	120 121 122 123 124 125 126 127 128 129	Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 20th Thursday, August 20th Thursday, August 20th Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 9AM-10AM 9AM-10AM
D-Tools, Inc.  EvertzAV  Elation Professional Lighting  Bogen Communications, Inc.  TecNec Distributing  Alcorn McBride Inc.  Vivitek Corp  Belden Wire & Cable  Nortek Security & Control  Unilumin Group Co.,Ltd	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5 359.78 358.73 358.33 357.65 357.42	120 121 122 123 124 125 126 127 128 129 130	Wednesday, August 19th Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 9AM-10AM 9AM-10AM 9AM-10AM
D-Tools, Inc.  EvertzAV  Elation Professional Lighting  Bogen Communications, Inc.  TecNec Distributing  Alcorn McBride Inc.  Vivitek Corp  Belden Wire & Cable  Nortek Security & Control	369.3 366.17 365.68 364.68 360.5 359.78 358.73 358.33 357.65 357.42	120 121 122 123 124 125 126 127 128 129	Wednesday, August 19th Wednesday, August 20th Thursday, August 20th Thursday, August 20th Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 4PM-5PM 9AM-10AM 9AM-10AM

Penton Audio USA         345.33         134         Thursday, August 20th         10AM-11AM           Georgia Case Company         343.73         135         Thursday, August 20th         10AM-11AM           Opto Tech Corporation         340.21         136         Thursday, August 20th         10AM-11AM           Absen Inc.         339.85         137         Thursday, August 20th         10AM-11AM           AOTO Electronics Co., Ltd         339.47         138         Thursday, August 20th         10AM-11AM           Jelco, Inc.         338.97         139         Thursday, August 20th         11AM-12PM           Prysm         337         140         Thursday, August 20th         11AM-12PM           Gator Cases Inc.         335.75         141         Thursday, August 20th         11AM-12PM           Microsoft         335.57         142         Thursday, August 20th         11AM-12PM           Rose Electronics         334.66         144         Thursday, August 20th         11AM-12PM           Rose Electronics         334.30         145         Thursday, August 20th         11AM-12PM           Symetrix Inc.         333.96         146         Thursday, August 20th         11AM-12PM           DAS Audio of America         329.37         148	In the state of th	0.45.07	400	IT	1404444444
Georgia Case Company (343.72) 335 Thursday, August 20th (30AM-11AM) Absent Inc. (339.85) 137 Thursday, August 20th (30AM-11AM) Absent Inc. (339.87) 139 Thursday, August 20th (30AM-11AM) Jeloo, Inc. (339.87) 139 Thursday, August 20th (30AM-11AM) Jeloo, Inc. (338.97) 139 Thursday, August 20th (30AM-11AM) Jeloo, Inc. (338.97) 139 Thursday, August 20th (11AM-12PM) Galor Cases Inc. (335.57) 141 Thursday, August 20th (11AM-12PM) Microsoft (335.57) 141 Thursday, August 20th (11AM-12PM) Alely August 20th (11AM-12PM) Al	Daktronics	345.37	133	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
2007   Sept Corporation					
Absent Inc.  39.865 137 Thursday, August 20th 10AM-11AM ACTO Electronics Co., Ltd 33.847 139 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM 33.847 139 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Galfor Cases Inc. 33.857 139 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Galfor Cases Inc. 33.857 141 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Mcrosoft 33.85, 51 41 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audo, Inc. 33.85, 51 41 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audo, Inc. 33.85, 51 41 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audo, Inc. 33.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audo, Inc. 33.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audo, Inc. 33.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Symetrix Inc. 33.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Symetrix Inc. 33.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audo, Inc. 33.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audo, Inc. 33.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM DAS Audo of America 32.85, 51 43 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-2PM DAS Audo of America 32.85, 51 45 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-2PM DAS Audo of America 32.85, 51 45 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-2PM Ashiy August	ů i ,				
AGTO Electronics Co, Ltd   338.47   138   Thursday, August 20th   10AM-11AM   10AM-12PM   Physm   338.77   137   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Physm   337   140   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Microsoft   335.57   142   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Microsoft   335.57   142   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Asshy Audio, Inc.   335.57   142   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Asshy Audio, Inc.   335.57   142   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Asshy Audio, Inc.   334.58   144   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Asshy Audio, Inc.   334.58   144   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Asshy Audio, Inc.   333.58   146   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Asshy Laudio of America   328.37   143   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   20M-12PM   20M-1					
Jetoc, Inc.  38.87 139 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Gator Cases Inc.  38.75 141 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Microsoft 38.75 141 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audio, Inc. 38.75 141 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audio, Inc. 38.75 143 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Ashiy Audio, Inc. 38.37 143 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Symetrix Inc. 38.34 86 144 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM Symetrix Inc. 38.34 145 Thursday, August 20th 11AM-12PM CRey Digital Systems 38.34 147 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CRey Digital Systems 38.34 147 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CRey Digital Systems 38.34 147 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CRey Digital Systems 38.34 147 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CRey Digital Systems 38.34 147 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CRey Digital Systems 38.35 149 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CREY Digital Systems 38.36 149 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CREY Digital Systems 38.37 139 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CREY Digital Systems 38.38 145 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CREY Digital Systems 38.38 145 Thursday, August 20th 1PM-2PM CREY Digital Co. Ltd. 38.35 153 Thursday, August 20th 2PM-3PM CREY Systems 38.35 153 Thursday, August 20th 2PM-3PM CREY Systems 38.36 149 Thursday, August 20th 2PM-3PM CREY Systems 38.36 149 Thursday, August 20th 2PM-3PM CREY Systems 38.37 143 151 Thursday, August 20th 2PM-3PM CREY Systems 38.38 153 Thursday, August 20th 2PM-3PM CREY Systems 38.38 154 Thursday, August 20th 2PM-3PM CREY Sy		339.85			
Pysm	AOTO Electronics Co., Ltd	339.47	138	Thursday, August 20th	10AM-11AM
Galor Cases Inc.	Jelco, Inc.	338.97	139	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
Gator Cases Inc.  335.75   141   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Ashty Audio, Inc. 335.57   143   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Ashty Audio, Inc. 335.37   143   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Ashty Audio, Inc. 335.37   143   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Symetrix Inc. 334.36   144   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Ashty Audio of America   333.46   147   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Ashty Audio of America   329.37   148   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Ashty Audio of America   329.37   147   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   326.6   149   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   326.6   149   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   326.6   149   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   326.3   151   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   326.3   151   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   326.3   151   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   Audio, Inc.   323.53   153   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   Audio, Inc.   323.53   153   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   Audio, Inc.   323.53   153   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   Audio, Inc.   326.3   153   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   Audio, Inc.   326.3   155   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   Audio, Inc.   326.3   156   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   326.4   154   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   3PM-4PM   326.4   154   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   3PM-4PM   3PM-4PM   326.4   154   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   3P	Prysm	337	140	Thursday, August 20th	11AM-12PM
Microsoft	· ·	335.75	141		11AM-12PM
Ashly Audio, Inc.   335.37   143   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM					
Rose Electronics   334,66   444   Thursday, August 20th   11AM-12PM   Symetrix Inc.   334,66   145   Thursday, August 20th   11PM-2PM   COVI, Inc.   333,96   146   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Covid   147   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Covid   147   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Covid   147   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   329,61   149   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   Applied Electronics   329,61   149   Thursday, August 20th   1PM-2PM   1PM-2PM   1PM-2PM   147					
Symetrix Inc.         334.31         145         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-2PM           Key Digital Systems         33.9.4         147         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-2PM           ASA Audio of America         329.61         148         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-2PM           ASP Controls, Inc.         326.6         149         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-2PM           Applied Electronics         327.66         149         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-2PM           SP Controls, Inc.         327.68         149         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-2PM           Inter-Mamericas         325.13         151         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Gallaxy Audio, Inc.         323.53         153         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Golany Audio, Inc.         323.53         153         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Wester Liectronics         320.93         155         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           ROE Visual Co., Ltd.         322.35         155         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Wester Liectronics         320.35         155         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Stard Favair         322.35         155<					
ÖWI, Inc.         333.96         146         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-ZPM           Key Digital Systems         330.4         147         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-ZPM           DAS Audio of America         329.37         148         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-ZPM           SP Controls, Inc.         327.09         150         170         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-ZPM           SP Controls, Inc.         327.09         150         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-ZPM           Inter-M Americas         325.13         151         Thursday, August 20th         IPM-ZPM           Vanguard LED Displays         324.83         152         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Guangzhou Shriul Electronics Co.Ltd         323.53         153         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           ROE Visual Co.Ltd         322.31         154         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Mestery Electronics         320.93         155         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Roe For Sa         318.74         157         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Standaria Com         315.83         150         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Standaria Com         315.31<					
Key Diputal Systems         330.4         147         Thursday, August 20th         HPM-2PM           Applied Electronics         328.6         149         Thursday, August 20th         HPM-2PM           Applied Electronics         328.6         149         Thursday, August 20th         HPM-2PM           SP Controls, Inc.         327.69         150         Thursday, August 20th         HPM-2PM           Inter M Americas         325.13         151         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Vanguard LED Displeys         324.83         162         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Galsay Audio, Inc.         322.35         153         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           Galeay Audio, Sirui, Leicoronics Co, Ltd.         322.35         153         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           ROE Visual Co, Ltd.         322.35         155         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           ROE Visual Co, Ltd.         322.35         155         Thursday, August 20th         2PM-3PM           ROE Visual Co, Ltd.         322.35         156         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Sardraw com         316.26         158         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Sardraw com         315.86<	,			, ,	
DAS Audio of America   328.37   148   Thursday, August 20th   TPM-ZPM   SP Controls   Inc.   328.6   149   Thursday, August 20th   TPM-ZPM   SP Controls   Inc.   327.08   150   Thursday, August 20th   TPM-ZPM   TPM					
Applied Electronics   328.6   149   Thursday, August 20th   PPM-2PM   SPC Controls, Inc.   327.06   150   Thursday, August 20th   PPM-2PM   Inter-M Americas   325.13   151   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   2PM-3P					
SP Controls, Inc.   327.08   150   Thursday, August 20th   IPM-ZPM   Inter-M Americas   325.13   151   Thursday, August 20th   ZPM-ZPM   Vanguard LED Displays   324.83   152   Thursday, August 20th   ZPM-ZPM   ZPM-ZPM   Sealey August Leb   2PM-SPM   324.83   153   Thursday, August 20th   ZPM-SPM   Guangzhou Shirui Electronics Co.Ltd.   323   154   Thursday, August 20th   ZPM-SPM   ZPM-SPM   Sealey August Leb   ZPM-SPM   Sealey August Leb   ZPM-SPM					
Inter-M Americas	Applied Electronics	328.6	149	Thursday, August 20th	1PM-2PM
Vanguard LED Displays	SP Controls, Inc.	327.08	150	Thursday, August 20th	1PM-2PM
Vanguard LED Displays	Inter-M Americas	325.13	151	Thursday, August 20th	2PM-3PM
Galasy Audio, Inc.   323.53   153   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM	Vanguard LED Displays	324.83	152		
Guangzhou Shirui Electronics Co.Ltd.   323   154   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM		323 53			
ROE Visual Co., Ltd.   322.35   155   Thursday, August 20th   2PM-3PM   Mystery Electronics   320.31   156   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   RCF Spa   318.74   157   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   3PM-4PM   318.26   158   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   3PM-4PM   318.26   158   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   3PM-4PM   318.26   158   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM   3PM-4PM   315.31   160   Thursday, August 20th   3PM-4PM					
Mystery Electronics					
RCF Spa         318.74         157         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Rentex Audio Visual & Computer Rentals         318.26         158         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Stardraw.com         315.88         159         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Eastern Acoustic Works         315.37         160         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Yamaha Unified Communications         314.58         162         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Yamaha Unified Communications         314.58         162         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           Ac. Lighting Inc.         313.73         163         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           d8b audiotechnik Corporation         312.4         164         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Group One, Lind.         311.2         165         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Switchcraft, Inc.         308.95         166         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Switchcraft, Inc.         308.95         166         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Switchcraft, Inc.         308.06         167         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Uniformity Switchcraft,					
Rentex Audio Visual & Computer Rentals   318.26   158	, ,				
Stardraw.com					
Eastern Acoustic Works	Rentex Audio Visual & Computer Rentals		158		
Media Vision USA		315.88	159	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM
Media Vision USA	Eastern Acoustic Works	315.3	160	Thursday, August 20th	3PM-4PM
Yamaha Unified Communications         314.58         162         Thursday, August 20th         3PM-4PM           A.C. Lighting Inc.         313.73         163         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Group One, Ltd.         311.2         165         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Switchcraft, Inc.         308.95         166         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Yorkville Sound Inc.         308.06         167         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Yorkville Sound Labs         306.01         167         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Danley Sound Labs         303.6         169         Monday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           HDBaset Alliance/Valens         302.1         170         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Clear-Com         302.1         170         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Mersive         300.27         171         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Ricoh Company, LTD         300.13         173         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.15         175         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Alcoha         299.15         175         Monday, Augus	Media Vision USA	314.95	161		3PM-4PM
AC. Lighting Inc.  48. Lighting Inc.  48. Jay 13.73 163 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM d8b audiotechnik Corporation  312.4 164 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Group One, Ltd.  311.2 165 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Switchcraft, Inc.  308.95 166 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Switchcraft, Inc.  308.95 169 Monday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Switchcraft Switchcraft, Inc.  308.95 169 Monday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Switchcraft S	Yamaha Unified Communications				
d8b audiotechnik Corporation         312.4         164         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Group One, Ltd.         311.2         165         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Switchcraft, Inc.         308.95         166         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Yorkville Sound Inc.         308.06         167         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Lightronics Inc.         306.73         168         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Danley Sound Labs         303.6         169         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           HDBaseT Alliance/Valens         302.1         170         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Clear-Corn         302.1         171         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Mischer         300.27         172         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Mischer         300.27         172         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.53         173         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.53         174         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Aplican         299.56         177         Monday, August 24th         10					
Group One, Ltd. 311.2 166 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Switcharsft, Inc. 308.95 166 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Yorkville Sound Inc. 308.05 167 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Lightronics Inc. 308.05 167 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Lightronics Inc. 306.73 168 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Danley Sound Labs 306.73 168 Thursday, August 20th 4PM-5PM Danley Sound Labs 303.1 170 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM HDBaseT Alliance/Valens 302.1 170 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM Mersive 302.1 171 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM Mersive 302.1 171 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM Mersive 302.1 172 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM Apantac 299.83 174 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM Apantac 299.83 174 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM Apantac 299.83 174 Monday, August 24th 9AM-10AM Pelican Products Inc. 297.96 176 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Pelican Products Inc. 297.96 176 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Allona 295.86 177 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM Hightware Visual Engineering Monday August 24th 11AM-12PM Hightware Visual Engineering Monday August 24th 11AM-12PM BrightSign 24th 24t	u u				
Switchcraft, Inc.   308.95   166   Thursday, August 20th   4PM-5PM   Yorkville Sound Inc.   308.06   167   Thursday, August 20th   4PM-5PM   4PM-5PM   200					
Yorkville Sound Inc.         308.06         167         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-SPM           Lightronics Inc.         306.73         168         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-SPM           Danley Sound Labs         303.6         169         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           HDBaseT Alliance/Valens         302.1         170         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Glear-Com         302.1         171         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Mersive         300.27         172         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Ricoh Company, LTD         300.13         173         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.15         175         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           TAIDEN         299.15         175         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Allona         299.58         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         299.51         175         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         299.51         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         299.51         178         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM					
Lightronics Inc.         306.73         168         Thursday, August 20th         4PM-5PM           Danley Sound Labs         303.6         169         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           HDBaseT Alliance/Valens         302.1         170         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Clear-Com         302.1         171         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Mersive         300.27         172         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Ricoh Company, LTD         300.13         173         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.83         174         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Palican Products Inc.         297.96         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Allona         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Allona         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         288         181         Monday, August 24th <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
Danley Sound Labs   303.6   169   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM					
HDBaseT Alliance/Valens   302.1   170   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM	Lightronics Inc.	306.73	168	Thursday, August 20th	4PM-5PM
Clear-Com         302.1         171         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Mersive         300.27         172         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Ricoh Company, LTD         300.13         173         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.83         174         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           TAIDEN         299.15         175         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Pelican Products Inc.         297.96         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Allona         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         295.13         178         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Myrico Co, Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Myrico Eco, Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11A	Danley Sound Labs	303.6	169	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
Clear-Com   302.1   171   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM   Mersive   300.27   172   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM   Mersive   300.27   172   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM   Ricoh Company, LTD   300.13   173   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM   Apantac   299.83   174   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM   Apantac   299.83   174   Monday, August 24th   9AM-10AM   Apantac   299.85   175   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Pelican Products Inc.   297.96   176   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Avid   295.86   177   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Avid   295.13   178   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Avid   295.13   178   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Point Source Audio/ Digigram   294.88   179   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Technomad Inc.   292.98   180   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Turning Technologies, LLC   289   181   Monday, August 24th   11AM-12PM   August 24th   11AM-12PM   Infiliate Control of the con	HDBaseT Alliance/Valens	302.1	170	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
Mersive         300.27         172         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Ricoh Company, LTD         300.13         173         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.83         174         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           TAIDEN         299.15         175         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Pelican Products Inc.         297.96         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Allona         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         295.13         178         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Lightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           InFiLED         287.1         184         Monday, August 2	Clear-Com	302.1	171	Monday, August 24th	9AM-10AM
Ricoh Company, LTD         300.13         173         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           Apantac         299.83         174         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           TAIDEN         299.15         175         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Pelican Products Inc.         297.96         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Atlona         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Opticis Co., Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Infilate Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Infilate Visual Engineering         287.1         184	Mersive	300.27	172		9AM-10AM
Apantac         299.83         174         Monday, August 24th         9AM-10AM           TAIDEN         299.15         175         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Pelican Products Inc.         297.96         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Atlona         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         295.13         178         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Opticis Co., Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Uightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187	Ricoh Company I TD				
TAIDEN   299.15   175   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM					
Pelican Products Inc.         297.96         176         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Atlona         295.86         177         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Avid         295.81         178         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Opticis Co., Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ilightware Visual Engineering         287.1         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           INFILED         287.1         184         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284					
Atlona 295.86 177 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Avid 295.13 178 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Point Source Audio/ Digigram 294.88 179 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Technomad Inc. 292.98 180 Monday, August 24th 10AM-11AM Turning Technologies, LLC 289 181 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM Opticis Co., Ltd. 287.82 182 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM Lightware Visual Engineering 287.17 183 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM INFiLED 287.1 184 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM Hall Research Technologies, Inc. 286.67 185 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM BrightSign 286.11 186 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM Ross Video Limited 284.67 187 Monday, August 24th 11AM-12PM Wacom Technology Services, Corp. 284 188 Monday, August 24th 1PM-2PM Drape Kings 281.2 189 Monday, August 24th 1PM-2PM Broadata Communications, Inc. 280.52 191 Monday, August 24th 1PM-2PM Broadata Communications, Inc. 280.52 191 Monday, August 24th 1PM-2PM Techflex, Inc. 280.03 192 Monday, August 24th 1PM-2PM Servoreeler Systems 280.03 193 Monday, August 24th 1PM-2PM Tightrope Media Systems 279.1 194 Monday, August 24th 2PM-3PM Tightrope Media Systems 270.1 194 Monday, August 24th 2PM-3PM Cophic Co., Ltd. 276.88 196 Monday, August 24th 2PM-3PM Addix Corporation 276.85 197 Monday, August 24th 2PM-3PM Addix Corporation 276.85 197 Monday, August 24th 2PM-3PM Addix Corporation 274.98 198 Monday, August 24th 2PM-3PM				, ,	
Avid         295.13         178         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Point Source Audio/ Digigram         294.88         179         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Opticis Co., Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Lightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           INFILED         287.11         184         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.61         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280				, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
Point Source Audio/ Digigram   294.88   179   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Technomad Inc.   292.98   180   Monday, August 24th   10AM-11AM   Turning Technologies, LLC   289   181   Monday, August 24th   11AM-12PM   Opticis Co., Ltd.   287.82   182   Monday, August 24th   11AM-12PM   Inc.   12BM				, ,	
Technomad Inc.         292.98         180         Monday, August 24th         10AM-11AM           Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Opticis Co., Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Lightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           INFILED         287.1         184         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         280.91         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.03         192 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
Turning Technologies, LLC         289         181         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Opticis Co., Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Lightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           INFiLED         287.1         184         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03 </td <td>Point Source Audio/ Digigram</td> <td></td> <td>179</td> <td></td> <td></td>	Point Source Audio/ Digigram		179		
Opticis Co., Ltd.         287.82         182         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Lightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           INFiLED         287.1         184         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Merchlex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88 <t< td=""><td>Technomad Inc.</td><td>292.98</td><td>180</td><td>Monday, August 24th</td><td>10AM-11AM</td></t<>	Technomad Inc.	292.98	180	Monday, August 24th	10AM-11AM
Lightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           INFiLED         287.1         184         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.52         191         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88	Turning Technologies, LLC	289	181	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM
Lightware Visual Engineering         287.17         183         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           INFiLED         287.1         184         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.52         191         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88	Opticis Co., Ltd.	287.82	182	Monday, August 24th	11AM-12PM
NFiLED					
Hall Research Technologies, Inc.         286.67         185         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           BrightSign         286.11         186         Monday, August 24th         11AM-12PM           Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.97         191         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
BrightSign       286.11       186       Monday, August 24th       11AM-12PM         Ross Video Limited       284.67       187       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Wacom Technology Services, Corp.       284       188       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Drape Kings       281.2       189       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Broadata Communications, Inc.       280.97       190       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Multi-Caisses Inc.       280.52       191       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Techflex, Inc.       280.03       192       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Servoreeler Systems       280.03       193       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         Tightrope Media Systems       279.1       194       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         Ophit Co., Ltd.       276.88       195       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         ZeeVee, Inc.       276.88       196       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         SKB Corporation       276.85       197       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         Audix Corporation       274.98       198       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM				, <u> </u>	
Ross Video Limited         284.67         187         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.52         191         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM				, ,	
Wacom Technology Services, Corp.         284         188         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.52         191         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM	o o				
Drape Kings         281.2         189         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.52         191         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM				, ,	
Broadata Communications, Inc.         280.97         190         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Multi-Caisses Inc.         280.52         191         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM					
Multi-Caisses Inc.       280.52       191       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Techflex, Inc.       280.03       192       Monday, August 24th       1PM-2PM         Servoreeler Systems       280.03       193       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         Tightrope Media Systems       279.1       194       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         Ophit Co., Ltd.       276.88       195       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         ZeeVee, Inc.       276.88       196       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         SKB Corporation       276.85       197       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM         Audix Corporation       274.98       198       Monday, August 24th       2PM-3PM	1 0				
Techflex, Inc.         280.03         192         Monday, August 24th         1PM-2PM           Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM					
Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM	Multi-Caisses Inc.	280.52			1PM-2PM
Servoreeler Systems         280.03         193         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM	Techflex, Inc.	280.03	192	Monday, August 24th	1PM-2PM
Tightrope Media Systems         279.1         194         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM					
Ophit Co., Ltd.         276.88         195         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM					
ZeeVee, Inc.         276.88         196         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM	0 1				
SKB Corporation         276.85         197         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM           Audix Corporation         274.98         198         Monday, August 24th         2PM-3PM					
Audix Corporation 274.98 198 Monday, August 24th 2PM-3PM					
SunBrite I V / SnapAV 273.36 199 Monday, August 24th 3PM-4PM					
	SunBrite I V / SnapAV	273.36	199	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM

DWI Enterprises	273	200	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Rolls Corporation	272.95	201	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Advanced Media Technologies	272.52	202	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Brähler Systems GmbH	271.8	203	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Link USA, Inc.	270.93	204	Monday, August 24th	3PM-4PM
Miller's Presentation Furniture	270.45	205	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Adder Technology	270.46	206	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Visionary Solutions, Inc.	270.13	207	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
SLS Audio/Division of Dolby Labs	270.10	208	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
NovaStar	269.4	209	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Anixter	269.22	210	Monday, August 24th	4PM-5PM
Riedel Communications GmbH & Co. KG	267.73	211	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Lumens Integration, Inc.	267.02	212	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Dove Net (The Project System)	266.28	213	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
DPA Microphones, Inc.	265.7	214	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Lencore Acoustics Corp.	265.25	215	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Aviom, Inc.	263.86	216	Tuesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Airstar America, Inc.	263	217	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
Tempest	262.1	218	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
Cabletime Limited	260.47	219	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
TMB	259.87	220	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
Bad Dog Tools	257.98	221	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
PreSonus Audio Electronics	256.12	222	Tuesday, August 25th	10AM-11AM
Phoenix Audio Technologies	256.08	223	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Exact Furniture Limited	255.3	224	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
AV LINK GROUP LTD.	255.3	225	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Xilica	254.7	226	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Barix Technology	252.94	227	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Broadcast Pix	252.94	228	Tuesday, August 25th	11AM-12PM
Global Cache'	252.33	229	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
Clockaudio	251.85	230	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
Chauvet Professional	251.83	231	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
Lightking Tech Group Co., Ltd.	248.85	232	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
SpinetiX	246.63	233	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
	246.57	234		
AVTEQ, Inc. Black Box		235	Tuesday, August 25th	1PM-2PM
	246.25 246.2	236	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
Earthworks, Inc.		237	Tuesday, August 25th Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
Work Pro - Equipson SA. Audinate, Inc.	245.17 244.62	238	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM 2PM-3PM
Innovox Audio	244.02	239	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
Patton Electronics Company	243.53	240	Tuesday, August 25th	2PM-3PM
One Systems, Inc.	243.33	241	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
QOMO	243.46	242	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
Active Thermal Management	243.4		Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
TIMELESS COMMUNICATIONS	243.21	244	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
WebCheckout	242.95	245	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
Business Machine Security	238.97	246	Tuesday, August 25th	3PM-4PM
IHSE USA LLC	238.86	247	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
Powersoft Audio	238.4	248	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
AV Leader Corp.	238.38	249	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
RGBlink	237.97	250	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
FBT Elettronica S.p.A.	235.35	251	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
Scalable Display Technologies, Inc.	235.33	252	Tuesday, August 25th	4PM-5PM
Juice Goose	235.33	252	Wednesday, August 25th	9AM-10AM
Ford Commercial Vehicles	231.85	253	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Liantronics Co., Ltd.	229.45	255	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
Quest Events	229.45	256	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM
Theatrixx Technologies, Inc.	229.37	257	Wednesday, August 26th	
Windy City Wire	229.13	257	Wednesday, August 26th	9AM-10AM 9AM-10AM
Screen Innovations	229.1	258		10AM-11AM
			Wednesday, August 26th	_
Dan Dugan Sound Design	227	260	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
Southwire Registration of the Control of the Contro	226.73	261	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
Radial Engineering	226.49	262	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
Fitness Audio, LLC	226.04	263	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
AJA Video Systems	225.9	264	Wednesday, August 26th	10AM-11AM
L-Acoustics	225.56	265	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM
Leon Speakers, Inc.	225.4	266	Wednesday, August 26th	11AM-12PM

Transport   Technology (Foshan) CO., Ltd.   225.22   388.   Woodmoday, August 289.   17,341-15PM	Perdue Acoustics	225.33	267	Madagaday August Octh	11AM-12PM
224.23   269   Wordnesday, August 26th   11AA-12PM   NewTek   223   37   270   Wordnesday, August 26th   11AA-12PM   233   18   271   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   233   18   271   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   233   18   271   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   272   273   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   274   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   275   275   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   275   275   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   275   275   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   276   276   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   276   276   Wednesday, August 26th   1PM-2PM   277   Wednesday, August 26th   276   277   277   Wednesday, August 26th   276   277			267	Wednesday, August 26th	
NewTek   223.87   270   Wednesday August 26th   11AM-12PM   Condeco Software   223.18   271   Wednesday August 26th   11AM-12PM   Condeco Software   223   272   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   223   272   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   223   272   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   223   273   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   223   273   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   226.5   278   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   278   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   278   Wednesday August 26th   11PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   278   Wednesday August 26th   12PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   279   Wednesday August 26th   12PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   279   Wednesday August 26th   22PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   279   Wednesday August 26th   22PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   279   Wednesday August 26th   22PM-2PM   Condeco Software   270.5   270   Wednesday August 26th   22PM-2PM   270.5   270.					
223.86   271   Wednesday, August 26th   IPM-ZPM	<u> </u>			,	
Condence Software					
Tin-Net Technology, Inc.	• •				
GSS Acoustics (Colleman & Sabo)         220.5         274         Wednesday, August 26th         1FM-ZPM           ADJ         218.46         276         Wednesday, August 26th         1FM-ZPM           ADJ         218.46         276         Wednesday, August 26th         1FM-ZPM           Inniklogical         217         277         Wednesday, August 26th         1FM-ZPM-SPM           Newfine-Interactive, Inc.         216.83         278         Wednesday, August 26th         2FM-SPM-SPM           Nacioscience, Inc.         216.33         280         Wednesday, August 26th         2FM-SPM-SPM           Stagemaker         216.03         280         Wednesday, August 26th         2PM-SPM-SPM           NTI Audio, Inc.         213.31         283         Wednesday, August 26th         2PM-SPM-SPM           NTI Audio, Inc.         213.33         283         Wednesday, August 26th         2PM-SPM-SPM           Auralex Acoustics, Inc.         213.31         283         Wednesday, August 26th         2PM-SPM-PPM           Daltavideo Corporation         213.32         284         Wednesday, August 26th         3PM-APM           Florium Acoustic         212.72         280         Wednesday, August 26th         3PM-APM           Florium Acoustic         212.72 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>, ,</td> <td></td>				, ,	
Cambridge Sound Management					
ADJ					
Tinistogical					
Newline-Interactive, Inc					
AudioScience, Inc.   216.3 279   Wednesday, August 26th   ZPM-SPM					
Stagemaker					
STECH CO_LTD	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
NTI Audio, Inc.	Ü				
Auralea Acoustics, Inc.					
Datavideo Corporation					
Fulcrum Acoustic					
The Light Source, Inc	<u> </u>				
Blonder Tongue Laboratories, Inc.   210.23   287   Wednesday, August 26th   3PM-4PM   Rational Acoustics LLC   208.2   288   Wednesday, August 26th   4PM-5PM   205.53   290   Wednesday, August 26th   4PM-5PM   4PM-5PM   205.53   290   Wednesday, August 27th   4PM-5PM   205.53   290   290   Thursday, August 27th   4PM-5PM   205.53   290   29					
Rational Acoustics LLC					
Platinum Tools					
SiliconCore Technology					
Elong & Meyer					
BICS	· ·				
Stewart Audio   204   293   Wednesday, August 26th   4PM-5PM   APM-5PM   Shenzhen Uniview LED Co., Ltd.   202.15   294   Wednesday, August 26th   4PM-5PM   Shenzhen Uniview LED Co., Ltd.   202.12   295   Thursday, August 27th   3AM-10AM   Hunan YESTECH Optoelectronic Co., Ltd   201, 7   296   Thursday, August 27th   3AM-10AM   Thip Lite   201, 297   Thursday, August 27th   3AM-10AM   Allonam   Allonam					
International Cellulose Corporation   202.15   294   Wednesday, August 26th   4PM-SPM   Shenzhen Uniview LED Co., Ltd   202.12   295   Thursday, August 27th   9AM-10AM   Hunan YESTECH Optoelectronic Co., Ltd   201.7   296   Thursday, August 27th   9AM-10AM   Hunan YESTECH Optoelectronic Co., Ltd   201.7   296   Thursday, August 27th   9AM-10AM   Yester Co., Ltd   200.91   297   Thursday, August 27th   9AM-10AM   Holosonics   200.91   299   Thursday, August 27th   9AM-10AM   Holosonics   200.91   299   Thursday, August 27th   9AM-10AM   StarLeaf   200.35   300   Thursday, August 27th   9AM-10AM   Attero Tech LLC   199.3   301   Thursday, August 27th   10AM-11AM   Epiphan Video   199.2   302   Thursday, August 27th   10AM-11AM   190.17   100-10   10					
Shenzhen Uniview LED Co., Ltd.		204			
Hunan YESTECH Optoelectronic Co., Ltd					
Tripp Life					
LynTec					
Holosonics					
StarLeaf	LynTec	200.93			
Attero Tech LLC         199.3         301         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           Epiphan Video         199.2         302         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           Polar Focus, Inc.         196.78         303         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           Redleaf - Bosste         196.37         304         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           MuxLab         196.37         305         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           BidMagic         195         306         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           Video Tech Services         193.98         307         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Database Works         193.98         308         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           ATEN Technology, INC.         193.91         309         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Barbizon Lighting Company         192.96         310         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Berpire To         191.32         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Empire Pro         191.32         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Exterity         189.23         313         Thursda	Holosonics	200.91			
Epiphan Video					
Polar Focus, Inc.					10AM-11AM
Redleaf - Bosste         196.37         304         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           MuxLab         196.03         305         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           BidMagic         195         306         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           Video Tech Services         193.98         307         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Database Works         193.98         308         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           ATEN Technology, INC.         193.91         309         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Barbizon Lighting Company         192.96         310         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Barbizon Lighting Company         192.96         310         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Navigator Systems US         191.44         311         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Experity         189.23         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Exterity         189.23         313         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlite         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlite         186.3         316         Thursda		199.2			
MuxLab         196.03         305         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           BidMagic         195         306         Thursday, August 27th         10AM-11AM           Video Tech Services         193.98         307         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Database Works         193.99         308         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           ATEN Technology, INC         193.91         309         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Barbizon Lighting Company         192.96         310         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Barbizon Systems US         1914.44         311         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Empire Pro         1913.22         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Exterity         189.23         313         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Solutions 360 Inc         188.91         314         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlitie         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.78         317         Thursday, Augu		196.78			
BidMagic					
Video Tech Services         193.98         307         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Database Works         193.98         308         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           ATEN Technology, INC.         193.91         309         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Barbizon Lighting Company         192.96         310         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Navigator Systems US         191.44         311         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Empire Pro         191.32         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Exterity         189.23         313         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Solutions360 Inc         189.1         314         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlite         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319					
Database Works         193.98         308         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           ATEN Technology, INC.         193.91         309         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Barbizon Lighting Company         192.96         310         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Navigator Systems US         191.44         311         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Empire Pro         191.32         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Exterity         189.23         313         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Exterity         189.13         314         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlife         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlife         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, Aug					
ATEN Technology, INC.       193.91       309       Thursday, August 27th       11AM-12PM         Barbizon Lighting Company       192.96       310       Thursday, August 27th       11AM-12PM         Navigator Systems US       191.44       311       Thursday, August 27th       11AM-12PM         Empire Pro       191.32       312       Thursday, August 27th       11AM-12PM         Exterity       189.23       313       Thursday, August 27th       1PM-2PM         Solutions360 Inc       189.1       314       Thursday, August 27th       1PM-2PM         Aurora LED, LLC       186.3       315       Thursday, August 27th       1PM-2PM         Aurora LED, LLC       186.08       316       Thursday, August 27th       1PM-2PM         For-A-Corporation of America       185.78       317       Thursday, August 27th       1PM-2PM         Techni-Lux       185.3       318       Thursday, August 27th       1PM-2PM         Under Cover       184.35       319       Thursday, August 27th       2PM-3PM         Purelink       183.78       320       Thursday, August 27th       2PM-3PM         Datapath Ltd.       182.61       321       Thursday, August 27th       2PM-3PM         VideoBank       182.2					
Barbizon Lighting Company         192.96         310         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Navigator Systems US         191.44         311         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Empire Pro         191.32         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Exterity         188.23         313         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Solutions360 Inc         189.1         314         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlite         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, Au		193.98	308		
Navigator Systems US	0,	193.91			
Empire Pro         191.32         312         Thursday, August 27th         11AM-12PM           Exterity         189.23         313         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Solutions360 Inc         189.1         314         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlite         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th					
Exterity         189.23         313         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Solutions360 Inc         189.1         314         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlite         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
Solutions360 Inc         189.1         314         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Littlite         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, Au	Empire Pro		312		
Littlite         186.3         315         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179.32         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th					
Aurora LED, LLC         186.08         316         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thu					
For-A-Corporation of America         185.78         317         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August					
Techni-Lux         185.3         318         Thursday, August 27th         1PM-2PM           Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, Augu				, · · · ·	
Under Cover         184.35         319         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Th					
Purelink         183.78         320         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332					
Datapath Ltd.         182.61         321         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM				, · · · ·	
VideoBank         182         322         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM					
JTS Professional Co. Ltd.         179.67         323         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM				, · · · ·	
Changsha Sunvote Limited         179         324         Thursday, August 27th         2PM-3PM           Arthur Holm         175.3         325         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM					
Arthur Holm       175.3       325       Thursday, August 27th       3PM-4PM         Pioneer Professional Audio       174.63       326       Thursday, August 27th       3PM-4PM         Conen Mounts       173.63       327       Thursday, August 27th       3PM-4PM         Clark Wire & Cable       172.95       328       Thursday, August 27th       3PM-4PM         VITEC       172.31       329       Thursday, August 27th       3PM-4PM         Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV       171.9       330       Thursday, August 27th       3PM-4PM         WyreStorm Technologies       171.7       331       Thursday, August 27th       4PM-5PM         Intel Corporation       170.88       332       Thursday, August 27th       4PM-5PM					
Pioneer Professional Audio         174.63         326         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM	u v				
Conen Mounts         173.63         327         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM					
Clark Wire & Cable         172.95         328         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM					
VITEC         172.31         329         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV         171.9         330         Thursday, August 27th         3PM-4PM           WyreStorm Technologies         171.7         331         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM           Intel Corporation         170.88         332         Thursday, August 27th         4PM-5PM					
Intelligent Lecterns Systems BV171.9330Thursday, August 27th3PM-4PMWyreStorm Technologies171.7331Thursday, August 27th4PM-5PMIntel Corporation170.88332Thursday, August 27th4PM-5PM					
WyreStorm Technologies171.7331Thursday, August 27th4PM-5PMIntel Corporation170.88332Thursday, August 27th4PM-5PM			329		
Intel Corporation 170.88 332 Thursday, August 27th 4PM-5PM			330		3PM-4PM
CREATELED 170.03 333 Thursday, August 27th 4PM-5PM			332		
	CREATELED	170.03	333	Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM

De ante lutem eti an el	407.57	224	Th d A 074b	IADM CDM
Baanto International	167.57	334	Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Lightlink Display Technology Co.,Ltd.	166.75	335 336	Thursday, August 27th Thursday, August 27th	4PM-5PM
Zoom Video Communications, Inc. REACH TECH CO., LTD.	165.49	337	, ,	4PM-5PM
Hubbell Premise Wiring	162.92 162.77	338	Monday, August 31st Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM 9AM-10AM
Merging Technologies	161.98	339	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen EASTAR Electronic Co., Ltd.	161.48	340	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
Rite-Tech Industrial Co., Ltd.	161.03	341	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
DigiBird	161.03	342	Monday, August 31st	9AM-10AM
AudioControl	160.1	343	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
Flex Rental Solutions	160.02	344	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
Accuview Inc.	159.7	345	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
Vue Audiotechnik, LLC	159.7	346	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
	159.48	347	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
C.B.I. Professional Wiring Systems	159.46	348	Monday, August 31st	10AM-11AM
MultiTaction, Inc.	158.87	349	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM
Dell		350		11AM-12PM
	157.82		Monday, August 31st	
Icron Technologies KanexPro	157.67	351 352	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM 11AM-12PM
	157.6	353	Monday, August 31st Monday, August 31st	
Salamander Designs KV2 Audio	157.15 155.53	354	Monday, August 31st	11AM-12PM 11AM-12PM
Renewed Vision, LLC	154.92	354	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
Discover Video	154.92	356	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
Pexip	154.78	357	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
'				
DynaScan Technology, Inc Glux Visual Effects Tech (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd.	152.5 152	358 359	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
	151.83	360	Monday, August 31st Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM
Digital Audio Labs BlueJeans Network		361	Monday, August 31st	1PM-2PM 2PM-3PM
Monoprice, Inc.	151.53 149.97	362	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Colorlight (Shenzhen) Cloud Technology Co., Ltd	149.97	363	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen TimeLink Technology Co. Ltd.	147.23	364	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Alcons Audio	146.83	365	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Google Cloud	144.78	366	Monday, August 31st	2PM-3PM
Mimo Monitors	144.76	367	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
Connectrac	144.11	368	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
	144.11	369	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Linsn Technology Development Co., Ltd Lynx Broadband	144.07	370	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
ICE Cable Systems	142.88	371	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Gloshine Technology Co., Ltd.	138.83	371	Monday, August 31st	3PM-4PM
Logitech	138.62	373	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
IDK Corporation	137.83	374	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
SDVoE Alliance	137.03	375	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
Hear Technologies	136.93	376	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
TV Armor LLC	136.92	377	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
Columbus McKinnon	136.4	378	Monday, August 31st	4PM-5PM
Ace Backstage Co., Inc.	135.97	379	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
Nanjing Magewell Electronics Co., Ltd.	135.9	380	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
RF Venue	135.83	381	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
Mauell	135.63	382	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
Air Comm Radio	134.08	383	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
PQ Labs	133.72	384	Tuesday, September 1st	9AM-10AM
Just Add Power	133.55	385	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
Brightline	132.95	386	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
KDM Electronics Inc.	132.95	387	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
DisplayNote Technologies	131.2	388	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
Hangzhou Xianrui Digital Technology Co., Ltd.	130.4	389	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
ISmart Video	130.4	390	Tuesday, September 1st	10AM-11AM
Chiayo Electronics Co., Ltd.	129.94	391	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Thomas Regout Inc.	129.94	392	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Calibre UK Limited	129.4	393	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Wuxi Lexin AV Equipment Co., Ltd.	128.85	394	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Global Truss	128.58	395	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Oracle LED Systems Inc.	120.50	396		
		396	Tuesday, September 1st	11AM-12PM
Truss Aluminum Factory (TAF)	127.4		Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
Celerity Technologies	127.18 127	398	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
Klipsch Group Inc.	127	399	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM
Yuan High-Tech Development Co., Ltd.	126.88	400	Tuesday, September 1st	1PM-2PM

Treads	HuddleCamHD, PTZOptics, and HSI Immersive	126.16	401	Tuesday Contember 1st	1PM-2PM
Yealink			401	Tuesday, September 1st	
Amphenol   124.65   404   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Algan Hall Croup   124.6   405   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Mga Syslems, Inc.   124.6   406   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Mga Syslems, Inc.   124.0   407   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Mga Syslems, Inc.   124.0   407   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Mga Syslems, Inc.   128.7   408   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Mga Syslems, Inc.   128.7   408   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Mga Syslems, Inc.   128.7   408   Tuesday, September 1st   2PM-SPM   Mga Syslems   128.7   408   Tuesday, September 1st   3PM-4PM   Nanjing DoubleStar Electronic and Technology Co. L   122.82   410   Tuesday, September 1st   3PM-4PM   Nanjing DoubleStar Electronic and Technology Co. L   122.82   410   Tuesday, September 1st   3PM-4PM   Mga Syslems   124.8   412   Tuesday, September 1st   4PM-SPM   Mga Syslems   124.8   412   Tuesday					
Adam Hall Group  124.6 405  124.6 705  124.6 105  124.7 411  124.6 105  124.6					
Moga Systems, Inc.         1924, 4         406         Tuesday, September 1st         2PM-SPM           Filafriog         123, 77         408         Tuesday, September 1st         2PM-SPM           Waves Inc.         123, 71         408         Tuesday, September 1st         2PM-SPM           Narjing DoubleStar Electronic and Technology Co., L         122, 82         410         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           Narjing DoubleStar Electronics         122, 77         410         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           Short Side State Logic         121, 43         412         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           Shoft State Logic         121, 43         412         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           X-Keys P. I. Engineering         120, 41         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           SWIT Electronics         120, 31         410         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           SWIT Electronics         120, 31         410         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           SWIT Electronics (Logic         110, 38         410         Tuesday, September 1st         3PM-4PM           Vicisio AS         110, 38         410         Tuesday, September 1st         4PM-5PM           SWIT Electronics					
	•				+
Flaffrog					
Waves Inc.				, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
Nanjing DoubleStar Electronic and Technology Co., L.   122.82				, ,	
Shenzhen GCL Electronics					+
Dobog Industries					
Solid State Logic					
X-Keys P.   Engineering					
Shenzhen iboard Technology Co., Ltd.					
SWIT Electronics					
Suitable Technologies, Inc.   120					
Huasun Technology Co., Ltd.					
Clear Touch Interactive					
Asavara Innovation, Corp				, ,	
Georgia Expo Manufacturing Corporation					
Videxio AS					
STEK Group Ltd.	9 1			3, 1	-
Liliput Electronics (USA)   Inc.					
Shenzhen KTC Commercial Display Technology Co., Lt					
SLP German Light Products, Inc.					
TeachLogic					
SquareV		117.2			
Doug Mockett & Company Inc.		116.93			
VAMMAIL Technology		116.85	428		10AM-11AM
115.98   431   Wednesday, September 2nd   10AM-11AM		116.57	429	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
Changchun Cedar Electronics Technology Co. , Ltd.	VuWall Technology	116.27	430	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
Protective Enclosures Company	Oskareen	115.98	431	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
SMS Smart Media Solutions/Evoko Unlimited         114         434         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           DISPLAX Multitouch Technologies         113         435         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Luminex         113.4         436         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Transtech LED Co., Ltd.         113.34         437         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Tripleplay Services         111.8         438         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Goo Systems/Screen Goo         111.33         439         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Utelogy         110.63         440         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Kensence (Shenzhen) Technology Development Co., Ltd         110.31         441         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VDO360         110.3         442         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           CoDA Audio Corporation         110.22         443         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Darkight Technology Limited         108.56         445         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           AVPro Edge         107.87         446         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM	Changchun Cedar Electronics Technology Co. ,Ltd.	114.53	432	Wednesday, September 2nd	10AM-11AM
DISPLAX Multitouch Technologies	Protective Enclosures Company	114.4	433	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Luminex         113.4         436         Wednesday, September 2nd         114M-12PM           Transtech LED Co.,Ltd.         113.34         437         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Tripleplay Services         111.8         438         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Goo Systems/Screen Goo         111.38         439         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Utelogy         110.31         441         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Kensence (Shenzhen) Technology Development Co.,Ltd         110.31         441         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VD0360         110.3         442         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VD0360         110.2         443         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VCODA Audio Corporation         109.7         444         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Darklight Technology Limited         108.56         445         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           AVPro Edge         107.87         446         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Guntermann & Drunck GmbH         107.55         447         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Jiangsu TS	SMS Smart Media Solutions/Evoko Unlimited	114	434	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Luminex         113.4         436         Wednesday, September 2nd         114M-12PM           Transtech LED Co.,Ltd.         113.34         437         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Tripleplay Services         111.8         438         Wednesday, September 2nd         11AM-12PM           Goo Systems/Screen Goo         111.38         439         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Utelogy         110.31         441         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Kensence (Shenzhen) Technology Development Co.,Ltd         110.31         441         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VD0360         110.3         442         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VD0360         110.2         443         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VCODA Audio Corporation         109.7         444         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Darklight Technology Limited         108.56         445         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           AVPro Edge         107.87         446         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Guntermann & Drunck GmbH         107.55         447         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Jiangsu TS	DISPLAX Multitouch Technologies	114	435	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Tripleplay Services		113.4	436		11AM-12PM
Tripleplay Services	Transtech LED Co.,Ltd.	113.34	437	Wednesday, September 2nd	11AM-12PM
Goo Systems/Screen Goo		111.8	438		11AM-12PM
Utelogy	Goo Systems/Screen Goo	111.38	439	Wednesday, September 2nd	1PM-2PM
Kensence (Shenzhen) Technology Development Co., Ltd         110.31         441         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           VDO360         110.3         442         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           FreeAxez         110.22         443         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           CODA Audio Corporation         109.7         444         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Darklight Technology Limited         108.56         445         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           AVPro Edge         107.87         446         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Guntermann & Drunck GmbH         107.55         447         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Jiangsu TSD Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.         107.46         448         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           VIKING ELECTRONICS         105.93         450         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           MET Laboratories         104.96         451         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems         104.95         452         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Mureva, Inc.         104.85         454         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM<		110.63	440		1PM-2PM
VDO360		110.31	441		
FreeAxez			442		
CODA Audio Corporation         109.7         444         Wednesday, September 2nd         1PM-2PM           Darklight Technology Limited         108.56         445         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           AVPro Edge         107.87         446         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Guntermann & Drunck GmbH         107.55         447         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Jiangsu TSD Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.         107.46         448         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Atomos Inc.         107.4         449         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           VIKING ELECTRONICS         105.93         450         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           WIKING ELECTRONICS         104.95         451         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems         104.95         452         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Eleves USA         104.95         453         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Nureva, Inc.         104.85         454         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.         104.85         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM					
Darklight Technology Limited         108.56         445         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           AVPro Edge         107.87         446         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Guntermann & Drunck GmbH         107.55         447         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Jiangsu TSD Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.         107.46         448         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Atomos Inc.         107.4         449         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           VIKING ELECTRONICS         105.93         450         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           MET Laboratories         104.96         451         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems         104.95         452         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Televes USA         104.95         453         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Nureva, Inc.         104.85         454         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.         104.8         455         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Coleder Display Co., Ltd.         104.8         456         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
AVPro Edge         107.87         446         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Guntermann & Drunck GmbH         107.55         447         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Jiangsu TSD Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.         107.4         448         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Atomos Inc.         107.4         449         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           VIKING ELECTRONICS         105.93         450         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           MET Laboratories         104.96         451         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems         104.95         452         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Televes USA         104.95         453         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Nureva, Inc.         104.85         454         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.         104.85         454         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Coleder Display Co., Ltd.         104.85         456         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           AXIS Communications         103.53         457         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM     <				<i>"</i>	
Guntermann & Drunck GmbH Jiangsu TSD Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.  107.46 448 Wednesday, September 2nd 2PM-3PM Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Wednesday, September 3nd 4PM-5PM Wednesday, September 3nd 4PM-5PM Wednesday, September 3nd 4PM-5PM Wednesday, September 3nd 4PM-5PM Wednesday, Septem					
Jiangsu TSD Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.         107.46         448         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           Atomos Inc.         107.4         449         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           VIKING ELECTRONICS         105.93         450         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           MET Laboratories         104.96         451         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems         104.95         452         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Televes USA         104.95         453         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Nureva, Inc.         104.85         454         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.         104.8         455         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Coleder Display Co., Ltd.         104         456         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           TASCAM         103.53         457         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           Jangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.         102         458         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           AXIS Communications         101.77         459         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
Atomos Inc.         107.4         449         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           VIKING ELECTRONICS         105.93         450         Wednesday, September 2nd         2PM-3PM           MET Laboratories         104.96         451         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems         104.95         452         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Televes USA         104.95         453         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Nureva, Inc.         104.85         454         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.         104.8         455         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           Coleder Display Co., Ltd.         104         456         Wednesday, September 2nd         3PM-4PM           TASCAM         103.53         457         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           Jangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.         102         458         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           AXIS Communications         101.77         459         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           Gleerline Technology Group         101.65         460         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>					
VIKING ELECTRONICS105.93450Wednesday, September 2nd2PM-3PMMET Laboratories104.96451Wednesday, September 2nd3PM-4PMEilon Engineering Weighing Systems104.95452Wednesday, September 2nd3PM-4PMTeleves USA104.95453Wednesday, September 2nd3PM-4PMNureva, Inc.104.85454Wednesday, September 2nd3PM-4PMShenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.104.8455Wednesday, September 2nd3PM-4PMColeder Display Co., Ltd.104456Wednesday, September 2nd3PM-4PMTASCAM103.53457Wednesday, September 2nd4PM-5PMJiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.102458Wednesday, September 2nd4PM-5PMAXIS Communications101.77459Wednesday, September 2nd4PM-5PMGlegrline Technology Group101.65460Wednesday, September 2nd4PM-5PMRevolution Acoustics101.05462Wednesday, September 2nd4PM-5PMICS Technology101463Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMHerman Integration Services100.85464Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMMinrray Industry Co., Ltd.100.11466Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AM					
MET Laboratories 104.96 451 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems 104.95 452 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Televes USA 104.95 453 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Nureva, Inc. 104.85 454 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd. 104.8 455 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Coleder Display Co., Ltd. 104.8 455 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM TASCAM 103.53 457 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM TASCAM 103.53 457 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp. 102 458 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM AXIS Communications 101.77 459 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM disguise 101.65 460 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Cleerline Technology Group 101.2 461 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Revolution Acoustics 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM Herman Integration Services 100.85 464 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM Minrray Industry Co., Ltd. 100.11 466 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM Minrray Industry Co., Ltd. 100.11 466 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM					
Eilon Engineering Weighing Systems  104.95 452 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM  Televes USA  104.95 453 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM  Nureva, Inc.  104.85 454 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM  Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.  104.8 455 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM  Coleder Display Co., Ltd.  104 456 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM  TASCAM  103.53 457 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.  102 458 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  AXIS Communications  101.77 459 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  disguise  101.65 460 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Cleerline Technology Group  101.2 461 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Revolution Acoustics  101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  ICS Technology  101 463 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM  Herman Integration Services  100.79 465 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM  Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.  100.11 466 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM					
Televes USA  Nureva, Inc.  104.85  454  Wednesday, September 2nd  3PM-4PM  Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.  104.85  Wednesday, September 2nd  3PM-4PM  Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.  104.85  Wednesday, September 2nd  3PM-4PM  Coleder Display Co., Ltd.  104  456  Wednesday, September 2nd  3PM-4PM  TASCAM  103.53  457  Wednesday, September 2nd  4PM-5PM  Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.  102  458  Wednesday, September 2nd  4PM-5PM  AXIS Communications  101.77  459  Wednesday, September 2nd  4PM-5PM  disguise  101.65  460  Wednesday, September 2nd  4PM-5PM  Cleerline Technology Group  101.2  461  Wednesday, September 2nd  4PM-5PM  Revolution Acoustics  101.05  462  Wednesday, September 2nd  4PM-5PM  ICS Technology  101  463  Thursday, September 3rd  9AM-10AM  Herman Integration Services  100.79  465  Thursday, September 3rd  9AM-10AM  Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.  100.11  466  Thursday, September 3rd  9AM-10AM				2.	
Nureva, Inc.  104.85 454 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.  104.8 455 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Coleder Display Co., Ltd.  104 456 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM TASCAM 103.53 457 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.  102 458 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM AXIS Communications 101.77 459 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM disguise 101.65 460 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Cleerline Technology Group 101.2 461 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Revolution Acoustics 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 3nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 463 Thursday, September 3nd 9AM-10AM Herman Integration Services 100.79 465 Thursday, September 3nd 9AM-10AM Minrray Industry Co., Ltd. 100.11 466 Thursday, September 3nd 9AM-10AM					
Shenzhen Kingaurora Opto-tech Co., Ltd.  104.8 455 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM Coleder Display Co., Ltd.  104 456 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM TASCAM 103.53 457 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp. 102 458 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM AXIS Communications 101.77 459 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM disguise 101.65 460 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Cleerline Technology Group 101.2 461 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Revolution Acoustics 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 3nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.05 463 Thursday, September 3nd 9AM-10AM Herman Integration Services 100.79 465 Thursday, September 3nd 9AM-10AM Minrray Industry Co., Ltd. 100.11 466 Thursday, September 3nd 9AM-10AM					
Coleder Display Co., Ltd.  104 456 Wednesday, September 2nd 3PM-4PM TASCAM 103.53 457 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp. 102 458 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM AXIS Communications 101.77 459 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM disguise 101.65 460 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Cleerline Technology Group 101.2 461 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM Revolution Acoustics 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM ICS Technology 101.463 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM Herman Integration Services 100.79 465 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM Minrray Industry Co., Ltd. 100.11 466 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM					
TASCAM  103.53 457 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.  102 458 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  AXIS Communications  101.77 459 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  disguise  101.65 460 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Cleerline Technology Group  101.2 461 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Revolution Acoustics  101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  ICS Technology  101.463 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM  Herman Integration Services  100.79 465 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM  Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.  100.11 466 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM					
Jiangsu Yita New Material Technology Corp.  102 458 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  AXIS Communications 101.77 459 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  disguise 101.65 460 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Cleerline Technology Group 101.2 461 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  Revolution Acoustics 101.05 462 Wednesday, September 2nd 4PM-5PM  ICS Technology 101 463 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM  Herman Integration Services 100.79 465 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM  Minrray Industry Co., Ltd. 100.11 466 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM	1 7 7			, i	
AXIS Communications         101.77         459         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           disguise         101.65         460         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           Cleerline Technology Group         101.2         461         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           Revolution Acoustics         101.05         462         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           ICS Technology         101         463         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Herman Integration Services         100.85         464         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Lenovo         100.79         465         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.         100.11         466         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM	-				
disguise         101.65         460         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           Cleerline Technology Group         101.2         461         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           Revolution Acoustics         101.05         462         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           ICS Technology         101         463         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Herman Integration Services         100.85         464         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Lenovo         100.79         465         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.         100.11         466         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM					
Cleerline Technology Group101.2461Wednesday, September 2nd4PM-5PMRevolution Acoustics101.05462Wednesday, September 2nd4PM-5PMICS Technology101463Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMHerman Integration Services100.85464Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMLenovo100.79465Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMMinrray Industry Co., Ltd.100.11466Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AM					
Revolution Acoustics         101.05         462         Wednesday, September 2nd         4PM-5PM           ICS Technology         101         463         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Herman Integration Services         100.85         464         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Lenovo         100.79         465         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.         100.11         466         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM					
ICS Technology         101         463         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Herman Integration Services         100.85         464         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Lenovo         100.79         465         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM           Minrray Industry Co., Ltd.         100.11         466         Thursday, September 3rd         9AM-10AM					
Herman Integration Services100.85464Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMLenovo100.79465Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMMinrray Industry Co., Ltd.100.11466Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AM					
Lenovo100.79465Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AMMinrray Industry Co., Ltd.100.11466Thursday, September 3rd9AM-10AM					
Minrray Industry Co., Ltd. 100.11 466 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM	Herman Integration Services				
TMP Pro 99.9 467 Thursday, September 3rd 9AM-10AM				3. 1	
	TMP Pro	99.9	467	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM

into DIV	00.76	460	Thursday Contember 2rd	IOAM 10AM
intoPIX	99.76 98.37	468 469	Thursday, September 3rd	9AM-10AM 10AM-11AM
Blizzard Lighting SEADA	98.2	470	Thursday, September 3rd Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Vectorworks, Inc.	97.95	471	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
AudioPressBox	97.93	472	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Big Sky Precision	97.94	473	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Lamp Technology Co., Ltd	97.52	474	Thursday, September 3rd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Magnimage Technology Co. Ltd.	96	475	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
SHENZHEN JEHE TECHNOLOGY DEVELOPMENT CO., LTD.	95.59	476	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
1 Beyond, Inc.	95.28	477	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
SUZHOU DONGSHAN PRECISION MANUFACTURING CO., LTD.	93.20	478	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
VHD	93.97	479	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Luxon Optoelectronics Technology Co., Ltd	93.97	480	Thursday, September 3rd	11AM-12PM
Pathway Connectivity	92.38	481	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Focal Naim America	92.30	482	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Sommer cable GmbH	91.4	483	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen CLT LED Technology Co., Ltd.	91.35	484	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Lenkeng Technology Co., Ltd.	90.96	485	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Whitlock	90.78	486	Thursday, September 3rd	1PM-2PM
Arista Corporation	90.78	487	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
JAC Specialty Distribution	90.23	488	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
Univox Bo Edin AB	90.13	489	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen JinJiuTianShi Industry Co., Ltd.	89.95	490	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
Speco Technologies	89.95	491	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
Current RMS	89.18	492	Thursday, September 3rd	2PM-3PM
AV Stumpfl GmbH	88.9	493	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Dana Innovations	88.16	494	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Ram Commercial	88.05	495	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Arbor Americas	87.97	496	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
DELTACAST	87.97	497	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
PESA	87.93	498	Thursday, September 3rd	3PM-4PM
Triad-Orbit® Advanced Stand Systems	87.83	499	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Mary Photoelectricity Co., Ltd	87.58	500	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
DTEN	87.53	501	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
BOLIN TECHNOLOGY	87.4	502	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Apollo Enclosures LLC	87.36	503	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Jabra	87.07	504	Thursday, September 3rd	4PM-5PM
Leyard Vteam(shenzhen) Co., LTD	87.03	505	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Optowell Co., Ltd.	86.62	506	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Ingram Micro, Inc.	86.53	507	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Strong/MDI Screen Systems	86	508	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Brother Mobile Solutions	85	509	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Inogeni, Inc.	84.93	510	Tuesday, September 8th	9AM-10AM
Audio Enhancement	84.27		Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Foshan Nationstar Optoelectronics Co. Ltd	83.03	512	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Avocor	83	513	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Soundking Electronics and Sound Co., LTD	82.45	514	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Shanghai Tiege Technology Co., Ltd.	82.4	515	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Adamson Systems Engineering	82.3	516	Tuesday, September 8th	10AM-11AM
Damiano Global Corporation	82	517	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
Teledyne LeCroy - Protocol Solutions Group	81.9	518	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
MyCaseBuilder	81.9	519	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
HoverCam	81.71	520	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
Conference Technologies, Inc.	81.62	521	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
Heckler Design	81.53	522	Tuesday, September 8th	11AM-12PM
EPIC Outdoor Cinema, LLC	81.3	523	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Speech Privacy Systems	80.38	524	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Rostars Technology Co., Ltd.	80.13	525	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
ODHitec	80	526	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Cinet Inc.	80	527	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Projx360	79.91	528	Tuesday, September 8th	1PM-2PM
Astera LED Technology	79.9	529	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Pliant Technologies, LLC.	79.67	530	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Vanco International	79.42	531	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Shanghai Tianai Acoustics Co., Ltd.	79.37	532	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Guangzhou BaoLun Electronics Co., Ltd	79.33	533	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
Macroblock, Inc.	79.12	534	Tuesday, September 8th	2PM-3PM
madroblook, mo.	13.12	JJ- <del>1</del>	rassaay, september our	Z1 1V1 O1 1V1

Cachbox	QuirkLogic, Inc.	78.93	535	Tuesday, September 8th	3PM-4PM
PixX Cases Truss Stands Cables	<u> </u>				
SGM Lighting, Inc.					-
Televic Conference					
SCM Advanced Research	0 0				
Provided instruments LLC				, ,	
Mix         76.38         542         Zuesday, September 8th         4PM-SPM           Elo         75.03         544         Tuesday, September 8th         4PM-SPM           Elo         75.02         544         Tuesday, September 8th         4PM-SPM           GPO Diplay         75.03         546         Tuesday, September 8th         4PM-SPM           GPO Diplay         75.03         546         Tuesday, September 8th         4PM-SPM           Shenzhen Rulling Optoelcoronic Co., Ltd.         74.7         548         Wednesday, September 9th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Rulling Optoelcoronic Co., Ltd.         74.7         548         Wednesday, September 9th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Rulling Optoelcoronic Co., Ltd.         74.7         548         Wednesday, September 9th         9AM-10AM           Advance All Co., Ltd.         74.7         548         Wednesday, September 9th         9AM-10AM           All Co., Ltd.         74.7         548         Wednesday, September 9th         9AM-10AM           Vision Say, State Co., Ltd.         74.0         550         Wednesday, September 9th         9AM-10AM           Vision Say, State Co., Ltd.         74.2         550         Wednesday, September 9th         9AM-10AM           Vision Say, State Co				<i>y</i> , 1	
WirecAD and Simple Wires					
Property   Property					_
Process	·				
GPO Display					_
Intest, Inc.				,	_
Shenzhen Rulling Optoelectronic Co., Ltd.					
Smart Cabling and Transmission Corp.	·				
Advance					
Avanite		74.26	550		
ClearLED	<u> </u>		551		
INVENT   Institute of Venue and Entertainment Technology	ClearLED	73.33	552		9AM-10AM
ASROck Incorporation		72.96	553		10AM-11AM
Synthax.linc		71.98	554		
Huizhou Desay Intelligent Technology Co., Ltd.					10AM-11AM
Linea Research Limited					
URC - Universal Remote Control					
Procom Audio	URC - Universal Remote Control	70.77	558		10AM-11AM
Procom Audio	ECLER		559		11AM-12PM
HP	Procom Audio	70.48	560		11AM-12PM
Hammond Manufacturing	HP	70.11	561		
FrontRow	Hammond Manufacturing	69	562		11AM-12PM
UCView Inc.		68.87	563	Wednesday, September 9th	11AM-12PM
J-Tech Digital INC, USA	UCView Inc.	68.87	564		11AM-12PM
Onelan Limited         68.53         566         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           AFC Industries, Inc.         68.53         567         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Newstar Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.         68.2         568         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           Ushio America, Inc.         68.03         569         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           Pacific Radio Electronics         67.93         571         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Void Acoustics Research LTD.         66.97         573         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           3-Technologies         66.3         574         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           3-Technologies         66.2         575         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           1-Agea Corporation         66.2         574         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           1-Agea Corporation (nc.         66.1         576         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           1-ASSO         66         577         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           1-ASSO         66         578         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           1-ASSO         66 <td>J-Tech Digital INC. USA</td> <td>68.83</td> <td>565</td> <td></td> <td>1PM-2PM</td>	J-Tech Digital INC. USA	68.83	565		1PM-2PM
AFC Industries, Inc.         68.53         567         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Newstar Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.         68.2         568         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           Claif Brothers Audio         68.03         569         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           Ushio America, Inc.         68.8         570         Wednesday, September 9th         1PM-2PM           Pacific Radio Electronics         67.87         571         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           HYPERVSN         67.87         572         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Void Acoustics Research LTD.         66.97         573         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Jaccomposition         66.2         575         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Jaccomposition         66.2         575         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           LASSO         66.1         576         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           LASSO         66         578         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           MY-SEMI INC.         65.95         579         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystem Corporation         65.58<	<u>~</u>	68.53	566		1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Newstar Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	AFC Industries, Inc.	68.53	567		
Clair Brothers Audio	Shenzhen Newstar Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	68.2	568		
Ushio America, Inc.         68         570         Wednesday, September 9th         IPM-2PM           Pacific Radio Electronics         67.93         571         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           HYPERVSN         67.87         572         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Void Acoustics Research LTD.         66.97         573         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Jack Conservation         66.2         575         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Jack Conservation         66.2         576         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Fabcon, Inc.         66.11         576         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           ConnectWise         66         577         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           LASSO         66         578         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           MY-SEMI INC.         65.95         579         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         66.58         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65.58         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Apyon Corporation         66.57         582 <td></td> <td>68.03</td> <td>569</td> <td></td> <td></td>		68.03	569		
Pacific Radio Electronics	Ushio America, Inc.	68	570		1PM-2PM
Void Acoustics Research LTD.         66.97         573         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           i3-Technologies         66.3         574         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           IAdea Corporation         66.2         575         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           Fabcon, Inc.         66.11         576         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           ConnectWise         66         577         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           LASSO         66         578         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           MY-SEMI INC.         65.95         579         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.         65.85         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Sound Projections         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Sound Projections         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shangai Jana Jana Jana Jana Jana Jana Jana Ja	Pacific Radio Electronics	67.93	571	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
3-Technologies   66.3   574   Wednesday, September 9th   2PM-3PM     Adea Corporation   66.2   575   Wednesday, September 9th   2PM-3PM     Fabcon, Inc.   66.11   576   Wednesday, September 9th   2PM-3PM     Fabcon, Inc.   66.11   576   Wednesday, September 9th   2PM-3PM     ConnectWise   66   577   Wednesday, September 9th   3PM-4PM     LASSO   66   578   Wednesday, September 9th   3PM-4PM     LASSO   66   578   Wednesday, September 9th   3PM-4PM     LASSO   66   578   Wednesday, September 9th   3PM-4PM     LASSO   65   589   Wednesday, September 9th   3PM-4PM     LASSO   65   581   Wednesday, September 9th   3PM-4PM     LASSO   65   582   Wednesday, September 9th   3PM-4PM     LASSO   66   581   Wednesday, September 9th   4PM-5PM     LASSO   68   S80   Wed	HYPERVSN	67.87	572	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
Adea Corporation	Void Acoustics Research LTD.	66.97	573	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
Fabcon, Inc.         66.11         576         Wednesday, September 9th         2PM-3PM           ConnectWise         66         577         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           LASSO         66         578         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           MY-SEMI INC.         65.95         579         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.         65.8         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Sound Projections         65         583         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64.555         584         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64	i3-Technologies	66.3	574	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
ConnectWise         66         577         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           LASSO         66         578         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           MY-SEMI INC.         65.95         579         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.         65.8         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         66         583         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         66         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Astrockesign, Inc	IAdea Corporation	66.2	575	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
LASSO         66         578         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           MY-SEMI INC.         65.95         579         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.         65.81         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Sound Projections         65         583         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64.55         584         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Teem         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64 <t< td=""><td>Fabcon, Inc.</td><td>66.11</td><td>576</td><td>Wednesday, September 9th</td><td>2PM-3PM</td></t<>	Fabcon, Inc.	66.11	576	Wednesday, September 9th	2PM-3PM
MY-SEMI INC.         65.95         579         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.         65.8         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Sound Projections         65         583         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64.55         584         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.36         588         Wednesday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jangsu TX Plastic Optica	ConnectWise	66	577	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.         65.8         580         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Sound Projections         65         583         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64.55         584         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axie Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axie Video, LLC         63.5         588         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.38         589         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd         62.75         591         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM	LASSO	66	578	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Asystems Corporation         65         581         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Sound Projections         65         583         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64.55         584         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Teem         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         63.35         588	MY-SEMI INC.	65.95	579	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.         65         582         Wednesday, September 9th         3PM-4PM           Sound Projections         65         583         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Teem         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axtrodesign, Inc         63.5         588         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.38         589         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd         62.75         591         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.         61.93         592         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Look Solutions USA, Ltd.         61.83         593         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           ShenZ	Guangzhou Huaxin Electronics Co., Ltd.	65.8	580	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Sound Projections  65 583 Wednesday, September 9th 4PM-5PM Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd. 64.55 584 Wednesday, September 9th 4PM-5PM Eartec, Inc. 64 585 Wednesday, September 9th 4PM-5PM Teem 64 586 Wednesday, September 9th 4PM-5PM Axle Video, LLC 64 587 Wednesday, September 9th 4PM-5PM Axtrodesign, Inc 63.5 588 Wednesday, September 9th 4PM-5PM Durable USA, Inc. 63.38 589 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Deepsky Corp. Ltd 63 590 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd 62.75 591 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM G-Max Technology Co., Ltd. 61.93 592 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Look Solutions USA, Ltd. 61.83 593 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd. 61.3 594 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd. 61.3 595 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Hikvision USA Inc. 61.08 596 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Brompton Technology Limited 60.37 598 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Monitors AnyWhere 60.37 599 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM ENCO Systems, Inc.	Asystems Corporation	65	581	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Shanghai DANACOID Multimedia Technology Co., Ltd.         64.55         584         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Teem         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Astrodesign, Inc         63.5         588         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.38         589         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd         62.75         591         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.         61.93         592         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Look Solutions USA, Ltd.         61.83         593         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         594         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM	APPOTRONICS Co., Ltd.	65	582	Wednesday, September 9th	3PM-4PM
Eartec, Inc.         64         585         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Teem         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Astrodesign, Inc         63.5         588         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.38         589         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd         62.75         591         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.         61.93         592         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Look Solutions USA, Ltd.         61.83         593         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         594         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Brompton Te	,		583		
Teem         64         586         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Astrodesign, Inc         63.5         588         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.38         589         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd         62.75         591         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.         61.93         592         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Look Solutions USA, Ltd.         61.83         593         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         594         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM      <	<u> </u>	64.55	584		
Axle Video, LLC         64         587         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Astrodesign, Inc         63.5         588         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.38         589         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd         62.75         591         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.         61.93         592         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Look Solutions USA, Ltd.         61.83         593         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         594         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Brompton Technology Limited         60.37         598         Thursday, September 10th         10	Eartec, Inc.	64	585		
Astrodesign, Inc         63.5         588         Wednesday, September 9th         4PM-5PM           Durable USA, Inc.         63.38         589         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Deepsky Corp. Ltd         63         590         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd         62.75         591         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.         61.93         592         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Look Solutions USA, Ltd.         61.83         593         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         594         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Brompton Technology Limited         60.37         598         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Monitors AnyWhere         60.32         600         Thursday, September 10th		64			
Durable USA, Inc.63.38589Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMDeepsky Corp. Ltd63590Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMJiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd62.75591Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMG-Max Technology Co., Ltd.61.93592Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMLook Solutions USA, Ltd.61.83593Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMHaitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.61.3594Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.61.3595Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMHikvision USA Inc.61.08596Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMAVI Systems60.77597Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMBrompton Technology Limited60.37598Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMMonitors AnyWhere60.37599Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMENCO Systems, Inc.60.32600Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AM	Axle Video, LLC		587		4PM-5PM
Deepsky Corp. Ltd 63 590 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd 62.75 591 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM G-Max Technology Co., Ltd. 61.93 592 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Look Solutions USA, Ltd. 61.83 593 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd. 61.3 594 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd. 61.3 595 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Hikvision USA Inc. 61.08 596 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM AVI Systems 60.77 597 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Brompton Technology Limited 60.37 598 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Monitors AnyWhere 60.37 599 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM ENCO Systems, Inc. 60.32 600 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM		63.5	588		4PM-5PM
Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd62.75591Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMG-Max Technology Co., Ltd.61.93592Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMLook Solutions USA, Ltd.61.83593Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMHaitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.61.3594Thursday, September 10th9AM-10AMShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.61.3595Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMHikvision USA Inc.61.08596Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMAVI Systems60.77597Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMBrompton Technology Limited60.37598Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMMonitors AnyWhere60.37599Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMENCO Systems, Inc.60.32600Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AM	,	63.38	589		
G-Max Technology Co., Ltd.  61.93 592 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Look Solutions USA, Ltd. 61.83 593 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd. 61.3 594 Thursday, September 10th 9AM-10AM ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd. 61.3 595 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Hikvision USA Inc. 61.08 596 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM AVI Systems 60.77 597 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Brompton Technology Limited 60.37 598 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Monitors AnyWhere 60.37 599 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM ENCO Systems, Inc. 60.32 600 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM					
Look Solutions USA, Ltd.         61.83         593         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         594         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Brompton Technology Limited         60.37         598         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Monitors AnyWhere         60.37         599         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           ENCO Systems, Inc.         60.32         600         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM	Jiangsu TX Plastic Optical Fibers Co.,Ltd	62.75	591	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
Haitian Electronic Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         594         Thursday, September 10th         9AM-10AM           ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Brompton Technology Limited         60.37         598         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Monitors AnyWhere         60.37         599         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           ENCO Systems, Inc.         60.32         600         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM					
ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Brompton Technology Limited         60.37         598         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Monitors AnyWhere         60.37         599         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           ENCO Systems, Inc.         60.32         600         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM					
ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.         61.3         595         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Hikvision USA Inc.         61.08         596         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           AVI Systems         60.77         597         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Brompton Technology Limited         60.37         598         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           Monitors AnyWhere         60.37         599         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM           ENCO Systems, Inc.         60.32         600         Thursday, September 10th         10AM-11AM		61.3	594	Thursday, September 10th	9AM-10AM
AVI Systems 60.77 597 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Brompton Technology Limited 60.37 598 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM Monitors AnyWhere 60.37 599 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM ENCO Systems, Inc. 60.32 600 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM	ShenZhen HDCVT Technology Co., Ltd.	61.3	595	, ,	10AM-11AM
Brompton Technology Limited60.37598Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMMonitors AnyWhere60.37599Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMENCO Systems, Inc.60.32600Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AM	Hikvision USA Inc.			Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
Monitors AnyWhere60.37599Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AMENCO Systems, Inc.60.32600Thursday, September 10th10AM-11AM		60.77		Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
ENCO Systems, Inc. 60.32 600 Thursday, September 10th 10AM-11AM	Brompton Technology Limited	60.37	598	Thursday, September 10th	10AM-11AM
	· ·	60.37	599		10AM-11AM
Robin Powered Inc. 59.47 601 Thursday, September 10th I11AM-12PM			600		
	Robin Powered Inc.	59.47	601	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM

Destination of the state of the	50.05	000	IT	144AM 40DM
Partilink Technology Co., Ltd.	58.95	602	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Huddly	58.76	603	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen LongRun Optoelectronic Co., Ltd.	58.1	604	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Visiology International LTD	57.67	605	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
ARRI, Inc.	57.54	606	Thursday, September 10th	11AM-12PM
Seikaku Technical Group Ltd.	57.28	607	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Radio Active Designs	57.25	608	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Total Channel	57	609	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
WeatherHawk	56.96	610	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Lynn Products	56.96	611	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
Userful Corporation	56.93	612	Thursday, September 10th	1PM-2PM
			3, 1	
Dino-Lite Scopes (BigC)	56.92	613	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
PixelFLEX	56.63	614	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
NOREL Systems Ltd.	56.44	615	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
Winner Wave TW Limited	56.41	616	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
HRT USA	56.13	617	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
B-Tech International Ltd.	56.13	618	Thursday, September 10th	2PM-3PM
Studiomaster	56.03	619	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Actiontec ScreenBeam	55.83	620	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Adorama	55.24	621	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Visibility One	55.1	622	Thursday, September 10th	
				3PM-4PM
Suzhou Kinglight Optoelectronics Co.,Ltd	55.07	623	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Graybar Electric Co., Inc.	54.05	624	Thursday, September 10th	3PM-4PM
Jetbuilt, LLC	54	625	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Hunan Minghe Opto Tech Co., Ltd.	54	626	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Scala Inc.	53.52	627	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
DSPPA Audio	53.35	628	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Yaham Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	53.28	629	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
Xiamen Prima Technology Inc.	52.83	630	Thursday, September 10th	4PM-5PM
		631		
Teradek	52.45		Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Litestar LED Co., Ltd.	51.43	632	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Nelson Case Corporation	51.37	633	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Gold Power Tech Co., Ltd.	51.2	634	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Adrian Steel Company	51.03	635	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
1 SOUND	51.02	636	Monday, September 14th	9AM-10AM
Derhino Intelligent Technology Co. Ltd.	51	637	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Audioropa, by Humantechnik GmbH	51	638	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Fujifilm North America Corporation	50.43	639	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Optical Cable Corporation	50.43	640	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
Shenzhen T-Brisun Case Co., Ltd.	50.27	641	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Zero-Ohm Systems	50.01	642	Monday, September 14th	10AM-11AM
Jiangsu Baihong Audio Video Technology	50	643	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
Nimbus, Inc.	50	644	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Free Interactive Technology Co., Ltd.	50	645	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
IMAGsystems	50	646	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
PC Partner Limited	49.98	647	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
Chetu Inc.	49.92	648	Monday, September 14th	11AM-12PM
Shoflo	49.87	649	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Newnex Technology Corp.	49.32	650	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
• · ·				
Multicam Systems	49.18	651	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Electron Technology Co., Ltd.	49.17	652	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Vyopta Incorporated	49	653	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Audio International Industry Inc.	49	654	Monday, September 14th	1PM-2PM
Guangzhou ZSOUND Proaudio Technology Co., ltd.	48.37	655	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
Big Purple Productions LTD	48	656	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
Guangzhou Grandview Crystal Screen Co., Ltd.	48	657	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
ProCases Inc.	48	658	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
ALUVISION INC.	47.87	659	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
YDEA Tech Shenzhen Co., Ltd.	47	660	Monday, September 14th	2PM-3PM
PROEL SpA	46.85	661	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
SOLTEC SL	46	662	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Nationwide Video	46	663	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
BAKO North America, Inc.	45.53	664	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Seetronic Ningbo Co., Ltd.	44.63	665	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Cool Components Inc	44.38	666	Monday, September 14th	3PM-4PM
Protech Electronics & Technology Limited	43.72	667	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
Living As One	43.72	668	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
TEITHING THE CHILD	TU.1 Z	000	monday, coptonibor 17th	TO IVI OF IVI

2007   Monday, September 14th   FALSEM   FALSE	Belkin International	43.45	660	Monday, September 14th	4PM-5PM
B82 Productions, LLC, obs, Cory Roadie			669		
Alforder Group, Inc.					
Sound Management Group, LLC					
QNAP_Inc.					
Linear     40.93   675   Tuesday, September 15th   9AM-10AM   9A					
Hught USA					
Intelligent Video Solutions					
Actpower Tawan Ltd.					
Chipone Technology (Beijing) Co., Ltd.					
Shandong Prosperous Star Optoelectronics Co.LTD					
Noticear					
MAY-10AM					_
Neoli	_ v				
Communications Cable & Connectivity Association (CCCA)					
Samming Audio Kunshan Co, Ltd.					
Becknoff Automation					
Zhejiang Yuli New Material Co. LTD					
Advanced Network Devices (AND)					
Shenzhen Retop LED Display Co Ltd.					
TierPM	, ,				
SureCall					-
Longjoy Technology Inc					
ERARD					
AC. ProMedia					
Videon Central   33.4.2   695   Tuesday, September 15th   10AM-11AM		38.46	693		
Tru Vue, Inc.         38         696         Tuesday, September 15th         10AM-11AM           Keywest Technology, Inc.         37,9         697         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Doiby Laboratories         37,33         698         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Royal Hightech Display Co., LTD.         37,2         699         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Froggys Fog         37,1         700         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Cyriz         37,1         701         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Gerriets International         36,93         702         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           RealMotion         36,67         703         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TEC Consoles         36,35         704         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Korea Electronics Association         36,33         706         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Lighthouse Technologies         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Lighthouse Technologies         36         708         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Logreein			694		
Keywest Technology, Inc.         37,9         697         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Dolby Laboratories         37,33         698         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Royal Hightech Display Co., LTD.         37,17         700         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Froggys Fog         37,17         701         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Gerriets International         36,93         702         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Gerriets International         36,93         702         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECNON (FUJIAN) COMMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36,47         704         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECORON (FUJIAN) COSMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36,35         705         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECORON (FUJIAN) COSMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36,37         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECORON (FUJIAN) COSMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36,37         705         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECORON (FUJIAN) COSMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36,37         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Light Light Cosmercial Cosm		38.42	695		
Dolby Laboratories	,	38	696	Tuesday, September 15th	
Royal Hightech Display Co., LTD.	Keywest Technology, Inc.	37.9	697	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Froggys Fog	Dolby Laboratories	37.33	698	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Cyviz         37.1         701         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Gerriets International         36.93         702         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           RealMotion         36.67         703         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECNDN (FUJIAN) COMMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36.45         704         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TBC Consoles         36.35         705         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Korea Electronics Association         36.33         706         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Rasha Professional A/S LLC         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           LightHouse Technologies         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Logmein         35.97         709         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Wowza Media Systems         35.93         710         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.43         711         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Kor	Royal Hightech Display Co., LTD.	37.2	699	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Cyviz         37.1         701         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Gerriets International         36.93         702         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           RealMotion         36.67         703         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECNDN (FUJIAN) COMMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36.45         704         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TBC Consoles         36.35         705         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Korea Electronics Association         36.33         706         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Rasha Professional A/S LLC         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           LightHouse Technologies         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Logmein         35.97         709         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Wowza Media Systems         35.93         710         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.43         711         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Kor	Froggys Fog	37.17	700	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
Gerriets International   36.93   702   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM		37.1	701	Tuesday, September 15th	11AM-12PM
RealMotion         36.67         703         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TECNON (FUJIAN) COMMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.         36.45         704         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           TBC Consoles         36.35         705         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Korea Electronics Association         36.33         706         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Rasha Professional AVS LLC         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           LightHouse Technologies         36         708         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Logmein         35.97         709         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Wowza Media Systems         35.93         710         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Promethean         35.43         711         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.33         712         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Korfiel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           LEEM PRODUCTS CO.,	Gerriets International	36.93	702		11AM-12PM
TECNON (FUJIAN) COMMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.   36.45   704   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM   TBC Consoles   36.35   705   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM   TBC Consoles   36.33   706   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM   Rasha Professional A/S LLC   36   707   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM   Rasha Professional A/S LLC   36   707   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM   LightHouse Technologies   36   708   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM   LightHouse Technologies   36   708   Tuesday, September 15th   11AM-12PM   LightHouse Technologies   36   708   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Wowza Media Systems   35.97   709   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Wowza Media Systems   35.93   710   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Promethean   35.43   711   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Resh Proto, Video, Pro Audio   35.33   712   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.   35   713   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Stream Monkey   37   714   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group   34.83   715   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group   34.47   717   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   UNIVE CO., LTD.   34.47   717   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Zoom Digital Signage   34   719   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Zoom Digital Signage   34   719   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Luxi Electronics Corp.   34   720   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Luxi Electronics Corp.   34   721   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM   Rapt Touch   34   722   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   Kaptivo   34   722   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   WinteOS   34   723   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   WinteOs   34   724   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   WinteOs   34   725   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   WhiteStar USA   34   726   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   WhiteStar USA   370   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   WhiteStar USA   370   Tuesday, September 15th   2PM-3PM   Mortex A	RealMotion	36.67			11AM-12PM
TBC Consoles	TECNON (FUJIAN) COMMERCIAL LIGHTING CO., LTD.				
Korea Electronics Association         36,33         706         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Rasha Professional A/S LLC         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           LightHouse Technologies         36         708         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           LightHouse Technologies         35.97         709         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Wowza Media Systems         35.93         710         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Promethean         35.43         711         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.33         712         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Stream Monkey         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Wollve CO., LTD.         34.81         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.77         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.					
Rasha Professional A/S LLC         36         707         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           LightHouse Technologies         36         708         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Logmein         35.97         709         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Wowza Media Systems         35.93         710         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Promethean         35.43         711         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.33         712         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Stream Monkey         35         714         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.79         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.71         Tuesday, September 15th					
LightHouse Technologies         36         708         Tuesday, September 15th         11AM-12PM           Logmein         35.97         709         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Wowza Media Systems         35.93         710         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Promethean         35.43         711         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.33         712         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Stream Monkey         35         714         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group         34.8         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Lwi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34					
Lögmein   35.97   709   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM					
Wowza Media Systems         35.93         710         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Promethean         35.43         711         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.33         712         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Stream Monkey         35         714         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Morte In Eleo Alliance TV Solutions Group         34.87         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Kaptivo         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722					
Promethean   35.43   711   Tuesday, September 15th   1PM-2PM					
B&H Photo, Video, Pro Audio         35.33         712         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Stream Monkey         35         714         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group         34.8         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Moor Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725					
LEEM PRODUCTS CO., LTD.         35         713         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Stream Monkey         35         714         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group         34.8         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th<					
Stream Monkey         35         714         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group         34.87         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         724         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Worga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         726	- , ,			3. 1	
Konftel         34.83         715         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group         34.8         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         724         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Viverous - Smart Element         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>					
The Telos Alliance TV Solutions Group         34.8         716         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         3	,				
UNIVE CO.,LTD.         34.47         717         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           IDO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday,					
Major Custom Assemblies         34.15         718         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         724         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           In Do IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tu					
Zoom Digital Signage         34         719         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Luxi Electronics Corp.         34         720         Tuesday, September 15th         1PM-2PM           Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Telestream         34         724         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           In Do IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th	,				
Luxi Electronics Corp.  Rapt Touch  Rapt T					
Rapt Touch         34         721         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Kaptivo         34         722         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Telestream         34         724         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th	ů ů				
Kaptivo       34       722       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         INNEOS       34       723       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         Telestream       34       724       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         ViverooUSA - Smart Element       34       725       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         WhiteStar USA       34       726       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd       34       727       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         Motrex America       34       728       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         I DO IT Co., Ltd       34       729       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         Rupert Neve Designs       33.95       730       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         Arreya       33.94       731       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         Precision Rated Products, LLC       33.93       732       Tuesday, September 15th       2PM-3PM         Silex Insight       33.91       733       Tuesday, September 15th       3PM-4PM         Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.       33.77       734       Tuesday, September 15th       3PM-4PM					
INNEOS         34         723         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Telestream         34         724         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
Telestream         34         724         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
ViverooUSA - Smart Element         34         725         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
WhiteStar USA         34         726         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
Yoga Electronics Co., Ltd         34         727         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
Motrex America         34         728         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
I DO IT Co., Ltd         34         729         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM	· ·				_
Rupert Neve Designs         33.95         730         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
Arreya         33.94         731         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Precision Rated Products, LLC         33.93         732         Tuesday, September 15th         2PM-3PM           Silex Insight         33.91         733         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.         33.77         734         Tuesday, September 15th         3PM-4PM					
Precision Rated Products, LLC33.93732Tuesday, September 15th2PM-3PMSilex Insight33.91733Tuesday, September 15th3PM-4PMShenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.33.77734Tuesday, September 15th3PM-4PM	Rupert Neve Designs				
Silex Insight33.91733Tuesday, September 15th3PM-4PMShenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd.33.77734Tuesday, September 15th3PM-4PM	,				
Shenzhen Visualeader Industrial Co., Ltd. 33.77 734 Tuesday, September 15th 3PM-4PM	Precision Rated Products, LLC	33.93	732		2PM-3PM
		33.91	733	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Rong Electric Technology Co., Ltd. 33 735 Tuesday, September 15th 3PM-4PM		33.77	734	Tuesday, September 15th	
	Shenzhen Rong Electric Technology Co., Ltd.	33	735	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM

Inn. Womanu			I <del>-</del>	Toni, ini
BRAINSTORM	33	736	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
IEWC	33	737	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
DSA Phototech	32.96	738	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
K-array USA	32.37	739	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
RTI (Remote Technologies Incorporated)	32.3	740	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Dexon Systems LTD.	32.2	741	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
VISS Display Co., Ltd	32.2	742	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Beijing Dongfang Jiurui Technology Co. Ltd.	32.2	743	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen WeDo Century Industrial Co., Ltd.	32	744	Tuesday, September 15th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Huaptec Co., Ltd.	32	745	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Althar	32	746	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Shunxun Electronics Co., Ltd.	32	747	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Gorman, Redlich Mfg. Co.	32	748	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Adelyte	32	749	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Optimal CO.,LTD	32	750	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
INTEG Process Group, Inc.	32	751	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Digi-Sat Plus Technologies, Inc.	32	752	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
ReBeam GmbH	32	753	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
KLIK Communications Inc.	32	754	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Learning Glass Solutions	32	755	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
APlus Technics Company Limited	32	756	Tuesday, September 15th	4PM-5PM
Invict	32	757	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Relacart Electronics Co. Ltd	32	758	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Intrising Networks, Inc	31.94	759	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
KVM-Tec Inc.	31.88	760	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Opticonn Inc	31.74	761	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Flex AV	31.61	762	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Clevertouch	31.5	763	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Elite Screens Pro AV	30.88	764	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Focusrite Novation Inc.	30.44	765	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Elitegroup Computer Systems Co., Ltd.	30.11	766	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Stretch Shapes	30.03	767	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
TeamViewer	29.97	768	Wednesday, September 16th	9AM-10AM
Mount-It! / Transform Partners, LLC	29.8	769	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
XIAMEN XINDECO OPTOELECTRONICS CO., LTD	28.88	770	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Scenico Optoelectronic Co.,Ltd	28.82	771	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Bluefin	28.68	772	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Lite the Nite Technologies	28.17	773	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
simPRO Software	28.12	774	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Ningbo Lumisonix Enterprises LTD.	28.03	775	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
crowdbeamer	27.9	776	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
VNS Inc.	27.83	777	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Cinotop Electronics Co., Ltd.	27.6	778	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
iWeiss	27.6		Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Intellistage/Proflex Staging	27.45	780	Wednesday, September 16th	10AM-11AM
Shanghai Listen Vision Technology Inc.	27.43	781		11AM-12PM
Shenzhen LYAN Technology Co., Ltd.	27.33	782	Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen FantaLED Electronics Co., Ltd.	27.3	783	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
HPC Technology Inc.	27.19	784	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
	_	785		11AM-12PM
Targus	26.47		Wednesday, September 16th	
Nummax Shanzhan Lacada Ontaglastranica Ca. Ltd.	26.47	786	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Lecede Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	26.4	787	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Mitsubishi Electric Power Products	26.21	788	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Four Star Wire & Cable	25.99	789	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
7thSense Design LTD	25.83	790	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
VidOvation Corporation	25.62	791	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
SlingStudio	25.48	792	Wednesday, September 16th	11AM-12PM
Tectonic Audio Labs	25.38	793	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
LAVor Intermetion			Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Aver Information	25.33	794		4DM 40D::
Vestel	25.33 25	795	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Vestel Rision Industries Inc.	25.33 25 24.96	795 796	Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
Vestel Rision Industries Inc. SilexPro	25.33 25 24.96 24.96	795 796 797	Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM
Vestel Rision Industries Inc. SilexPro Severtson Corp.	25.33 25 24.96 24.96 24.95	795 796 797 798	Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM
Vestel Rision Industries Inc. SilexPro Severtson Corp. Shenzhen Thomas Trade Co., Ltd.	25.33 25 24.96 24.96 24.95 24.95	795 796 797 798 799	Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM
Vestel Rision Industries Inc. SilexPro Severtson Corp. Shenzhen Thomas Trade Co., Ltd. Pro Intercom LLC	25.33 25 24.96 24.96 24.95 24.95 24.95	795 796 797 798 799 800	Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM
Vestel Rision Industries Inc. SilexPro Severtson Corp. Shenzhen Thomas Trade Co., Ltd.	25.33 25 24.96 24.96 24.95 24.95	795 796 797 798 799	Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM 1PM-2PM

Soldsonte   Sold	Acoustic Magic, Inc.	24.92	803	Wednesday, September 16th	1PM-2PM
CineMassive Displays, LLC					
Global Outdoor Concepts, Inc. data Mirage Vision Ou					
DAUGIO Technologies, div. Knight Electronics, Inc.					
ARTAMAE_US Inc.					
ACTIVATE THE SPACE  24 68 811 Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Nemal Electronics  24 56 811 Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Nemal Electronics  24 58 811 Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Shenzhen kview technology Co., Ltd  24 48 813 Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Shenzhen kview technology Co., Ltd  24 47 813 Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Shenzhen kview technology Co., Ltd  24 47 813 Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Charming Co., Ltd. Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Charming Co., Ltd. Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Shenzhen Co., Ltd. Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM Shenzhen Co., Ltd. Wednesday, September 16th 2PM-3PM LEA Professional  23 356 810 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 66 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 66 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 66 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 66 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 67 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 68 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 68 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  23 68 819 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Ro Manufacturing Company  24 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  25 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  26 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  27 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  28 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  29 82 82 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  20 82 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  20 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  20 82 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  20 82 Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM Jor-Roward Thiming Designs  20					
SCREENLED US LLC					
Nemail Electronics					
Fled Nation					
Shenzhen okview technology Co., Ltd					
SYNCROTEK HOLDING					
Charming Co., Ltd.				3, 1	
Fasetto Inc.				, ,	
LEA Professional					
Plantronics					
Jo-Ro Manufacturing Company					
SYMCO Inc/Stirling Communications   23.58 820   Wednesday, September 16th   3PM-4PM   25.5 821   Wednesday, September 16th   3PM-4PM					
DuPont					
Shenzhen Fabultux Technology Co., Ltd.					
Fortune Sun Electronic Fuzhou Co., Ltd.					
Forward Thinking Designs					
Armando Custom Casses, Inc.         22.53         825         Wednesday, September 16th         3PM-4PM           Shenzhen Beingh D Electronics Co., Ltd.         22.52         826         Wednesday, September 16th         3PM-4PM           GVision USA, Inc.         22.49         827         Wednesday, September 16th         3PM-4PM           AV Junction Inc.         22.45         828         Wednesday, September 16th         3PM-4PM           AV Junction Inc.         22.45         829         Wednesday, September 16th         3PM-4PM           Sinocan International Technologies Co., LTD         22.31         830         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Base Technology Inc.         21.93         832         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Baccinca Americas, Inc.         21.81         833         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Shape Tec. Entwicklungsgesellschaft für professionelle Audiotechnik mb         21.28         835         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Vereine Stage Technology         21.02         837         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Angekis Technology Co., Ltd.         21         838         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Swejard Technology Co., Ltd.         21 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td>823</td><td></td><td></td></t<>			823		
Shenzhen BeingHD Electronics Co., Ltd.			824		3PM-4PM
Cotina Co., Ltd         22.49         82.7         Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM-4PM 3PM-4PM-4PM 3PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4	Armando Custom Cases, Inc.	22.53	825		3PM-4PM
Cotina Co., Ltd         22.49         82.7         Wednesday, September 16th 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM AV Junction Inc.         3PM-4PM 3PM-4PM-4PM 3PM-4PM-4PM 3PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4PM-4	Shenzhen BeingHD Electronics Co., Ltd.	22.52	826	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
AV Junction Inc.   22.45   82.9   Wednesday, September 16th   4PM-5PM   4P	Cotina Co., Ltd	22.49	827	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Sinocan International Technologies Co., LTD	GVision USA, Inc.	22.49	828	Wednesday, September 16th	3PM-4PM
Sinocan International Technologies Co., LTD	AV Junction Inc.	22.45	829	Wednesday, September 16th	4PM-5PM
BASE Technology Inc.   22.11   831   Wednesday, September 16th   APM-SPM	Sinocan International Technologies Co., LTD	22.33	830		
IBASE Technology Inc.					4PM-5PM
Macnica Americas, Inc.			832		
Shenzhen Eachinled Optoelectronics Co., LTD					
Stage   Tec Entwicklungsgesellschaft für professionelle Audiotechnik mb   21.28   835   Wednesday, September 16th   APM-SPM					
Ioversal International   21.25   836   Wednesday, September 16th   4PM-SPM   Angekis Technology   21.02   837   Wednesday, September 16th   4PM-SPM   Angekis Technology Co., Ltd.   21   838   Wednesday, September 16th   4PM-SPM   4PM-	·				
Angekis Technology Co., Ltd.					
Tricolor Technology Co., Ltd.         21         838         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Everlight Electronics Co., Ltd.         21         839         Wednesday, September 16th         4PM-5PM           Obic Technology Co., Ltd.         21         840         Wednesday, September 17th         4PM-5PM           Lightform         21         841         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Dseelab Digital Technology Co., LTD         20.8         843         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Aveo Systems, Inc.         20.8         843         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Royal Case Company         20.73         844         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           FUEL Lighting Systems         20.73         845         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Flasco Cases         20.67         846         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Flasco Cases         20.63         847         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Siemon         20.1         849         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc. </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
Everlight Electronics Co., Ltd.					
Aph-10					
Lightform         21         841         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Dseelab Digital Technology Co.,LTD         20.93         842         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Aveo Systems, Inc.         20.8         843         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Royal Case Company         20.78         844         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           FUEL Lighting Systems         20.73         845         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Fusion Cases         20.67         846         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Contacta, Inc.         20.63         847         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Siemon         20.1         849         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.         19.51         851         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.         19.35         853         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM					
Deselab Digital Technology Co.,LTD					
Aveo Systems, Inc.         20.8         843         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Royal Case Company         20.73         844         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           FUEL Lighting Systems         20.73         845         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Taylorleds Visual Co., Ltd.         20.67         846         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Fiasco Cases         20.63         847         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Contacta, Inc.         20.22         848         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Siemon         20.1         849         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.         19.51         851         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           VIOSO America         19.28         854         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>					
Royal Case Company   20.78   844   Thursday, September 17th   9AM-10AM					
FUEL Lighting Systems         20.73         845         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Taylorleds Visual Co., Ltd.         20.67         846         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Fiasco Cases         20.63         847         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Contacta, Inc.         20.22         848         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Siemon         20.1         849         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.         19.51         851         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.         19.32         853         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           VIOSO America         19.28         854         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basalte BVBA         19.27         855         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO., Ltd.         19         856         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM      <					
Taylorleds Visual Co., Ltd.         20.67         846         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Fiasco Cases         20.63         847         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Contacta, Inc.         20.22         848         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Siemon         20.1         849         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.         19.51         851         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           VIOSO America         19.32         853         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basalte BVBA         19.27         855         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.         19         856         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD         19         857         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM					
Fiasco Cases         20.63         847         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Contacta, Inc.         20.22         848         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Siemon         20.1         849         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.         19.51         851         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.         19.32         853         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           VIOSO America         19.28         854         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basalte BVBA         19.27         855         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD         19         856         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basictech Co., Ltd.         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM	0 0 7				
Contacta, Inc.         20.22         848         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Siemon         20.1         849         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.         19.51         851         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.         19.32         853         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           VIOSO America         19.28         854         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basalte BVBA         19.27         855         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO., Ltd.         19         856         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basictech Co., Ltd.         19         857         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dahua Technology         19         860         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
Siemon   20.1 849   Thursday, September 17th   9AM-10AM   YNM Systems Inc.   19.65 850   Thursday, September 17th   9AM-10AM   Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.   19.51 851   Thursday, September 17th   9AM-10AM   DOEL Solutions LLC   19.33 852   Thursday, September 17th   9AM-10AM   YIOSO America   19.28 853   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   YIOSO America   19.28 854   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.   19.85   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.   19.856   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD   19.857   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Basictech Co., Ltd.   19.858   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   YUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD   19.859   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Dahua Technology   19.860   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   GLIC LED Displays, Inc.   19.861   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   GLIC LED Displays, Inc.   19.862   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   GLIC LED Displays, Inc.   19.862   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Thursday   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Yesptech Tech. Co., Ltd.   19.862   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Thursday   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Yesptech Tech. Co., Ltd.   19.863   Thursday, September 17th   10AM-11AM   Thursday   Thursd					
YNM Systems Inc.         19.65         850         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.         19.51         851         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.         19.32         853         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           VIOSO America         19.28         854         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basalte BVBA         19.27         855         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.         19         856         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD         19         857         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basictech Co., Ltd.         19         858         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GLIC LED Displays, Inc.         19         861         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th	·				
Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd.  DOEL Solutions LLC  19.33 852 Thursday, September 17th 9AM-10AM Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.  19.32 853 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM VIOSO America  19.28 854 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basalte BVBA  19.27 855 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.  19 856 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basictech Co., Ltd.  19 857 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basictech Co., Ltd.  19 858 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD  19 859 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD  19 859 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GLIC LED Displays, Inc.  19 860 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GLIC LED Displays, Inc.  19 861 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.  19 862 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Joan by Visionect  18.9 863 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM ProDVX  18.57 864 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD  18.48 865 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Maxtang  18.23 866 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.  18.17 868 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Plan It Systems Group, LLC					
DOEL Solutions LLC         19.33         852         Thursday, September 17th         9AM-10AM           Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.         19.32         853         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           VIOSO America         19.28         854         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basalte BVBA         19.27         855         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.         19         856         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD         19         857         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basictech Co., Ltd.         19         858         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dahua Technology         19         860         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GLIC LED Displays, Inc.         19         861         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
Shenzhen Kinan Technology Co., Ltd.  19.32 853 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM VIOSO America  19.28 854 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basalte BVBA  19.27 855 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.  19 856 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD  19 857 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basictech Co., Ltd.  19 858 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD  19 859 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dahua Technology  19 860 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GLIC LED Displays, Inc.  19 861 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.  19 862 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM ProDVX  18.57 864 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.  18.23 866 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Thursday, September 17th	,				
VIOSO America  19.28 854 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basalte BVBA  19.27 855 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.  19 856 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD  19 857 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basictech Co., Ltd.  19 858 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD  19 859 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dahua Technology  19 860 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GLIC LED Displays, Inc.  19 861 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.  19 862 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Joan by Visionect  18.9 863 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM ProDVX  18.57 864 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD  18.4 865 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD  18.4 865 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Maxtang  18.23 866 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.  18.23 867 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Plan It Systems Group, LLC  18.17 868 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM					
Basalte BVBA  19.27 855 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd. 19 856 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD 19 857 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basictech Co., Ltd. 19 858 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD 19 859 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dahua Technology 19 860 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GLIC LED Displays, Inc. 19 861 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd. 19 862 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Joan by Visionect 18.9 863 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM ProDVX 18.57 864 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD 18.4 865 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Maxtang 18.23 866 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd. 18.17 868 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Plan It Systems Group, LLC					
Shenzhen Minvol Technology Co., Ltd.  GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD  19 857 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Basictech Co., Ltd.  19 858 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD  19 859 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dahua Technology  19 860 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GLIC LED Displays, Inc.  19 861 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM GLIC LED Displays, Inc.  19 861 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.  19 862 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Joan by Visionect  18.9 863 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM ProDVX  18.57 864 Thursday, September 17th 10AM-11AM Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD  18.4 865 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Maxtang  18.23 866 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.  18.17 868 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Plan It Systems Group, LLC					
GUANGZHOU CHANGJIA ELECTRONIC CO.,LTD         19         857         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Basictech Co., Ltd.         19         858         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dahua Technology         19         860         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GLIC LED Displays, Inc.         19         861         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Joan by Visionect         18.9         863         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM					
Basictech Co., Ltd.         19         858         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dahua Technology         19         860         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GLIC LED Displays, Inc.         19         861         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Joan by Visionect         18.9         863         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.23         867         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM					
WUXI SEEMILE TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD         19         859         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dahua Technology         19         860         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GLIC LED Displays, Inc.         19         861         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Joan by Visionect         18.9         863         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.23         867         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM					
Dahua Technology         19         860         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           GLIC LED Displays, Inc.         19         861         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Joan by Visionect         18.9         863         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.23         867         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM					
GLIC LED Displays, Inc.         19         861         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Joan by Visionect         18.9         863         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.23         867         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM					
Faytech Tech. Co., Ltd.         19         862         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Joan by Visionect         18.9         863         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.23         867         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM	Ü,			31	
Joan by Visionect         18.9         863         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.23         867         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM					
ProDVX         18.57         864         Thursday, September 17th         10AM-11AM           Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD         18.4         865         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Maxtang         18.23         866         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.         18.23         867         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM           Plan It Systems Group, LLC         18.17         868         Thursday, September 17th         11AM-12PM		19	862		
Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD  18.4 865 Thursday, September 17th  11AM-12PM  18.23 866 Thursday, September 17th  11AM-12PM	· ·	18.9	863		10AM-11AM
Maxtang18.23866Thursday, September 17th11AM-12PMShenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.18.23867Thursday, September 17th11AM-12PMPlan It Systems Group, LLC18.17868Thursday, September 17th11AM-12PM	ProDVX	18.57	864		10AM-11AM
Maxtang18.23866Thursday, September 17th11AM-12PMShenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.18.23867Thursday, September 17th11AM-12PMPlan It Systems Group, LLC18.17868Thursday, September 17th11AM-12PM	Dynatron Industrial Co., LTD	18.4	865	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd. 18.23 867 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM Plan It Systems Group, LLC 18.17 868 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM	Maxtang	18.23	866		
Plan It Systems Group, LLC 18.17 868 Thursday, September 17th 11AM-12PM	Shenzhen Xfanic Technology Co., Ltd.		867		
		18.17	868		11AM-12PM
		18.07	869		

celexon Germany GmbH & Co. KG	18	870	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
EOGO Sound Shenzhen Co., Ltd	17.97	871	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
KOGATOUCH	17.91	872	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Ruishen Optoelectronics Technology Co., Ltd.	17.91	873	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
G-SMATT America	17.9	874	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
NFP Property & Casualty Services, Inc.	17.9	875	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
Telecam Technology Co., Ltd.	17.9	876	Thursday, September 17th	11AM-12PM
AlpsAV Inc.	17.8	877	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Structured Cable Products, Inc.	17.27	878	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Bluesound Professional	17.03	879	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Yorktel	17.02	880	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
AVAD LLC	17	881	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Kinly	17	882	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Novisign Signage Software	17	883	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
MindLink Software Limited	17	884	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Capital One	17	885	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
WEIGL Controls	17	886	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Sigmax Enterprises Corporation	17	887	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
NorthVision Technology, Inc.	17	888	Thursday, September 17th	1PM-2PM
Highfive	17	889	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Xiamen Maken Tech Co., Ltd.	17	890	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Apek International LLC	17	891	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Meiyad Optoelectronics Co., Ltd.	17	892	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Synergy SKY Inc	17	893	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Motorola by Nextwave Solutions	17	894	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Lectern Hub Pty Ltd.	17	895	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Earthquake Sound Corporation	17	896	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Apexls Optoelectronic Co., LTD	17	897	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Crystal Video Technology Co., Ltd.	17	898	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen VDWALL Co., Ltd.	17	899	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
Well Buying Industrial Co., Ltd.	17	900	Thursday, September 17th	2PM-3PM
AmbiSonic Systems	17	901	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
HIDEit Mounts, Inc.	17	902	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Tigerpaw Software	17	903	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
PEEQ Technologies	17	904	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Artfox Electronics Co., Ltd.	17	905	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Acclaim Lighting	17	906	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Yangtze Optical Fibre and Cable Joint Stock Ltd	17	907	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
TV Pro Gear	17	908	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Skyview Photoelectric Co., Ltd.	17	909	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Guangzhou Strong Sound Electronic Equipment Co., L	17	910	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
i-Chips USA	17	911	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
GC Technology (Shenzhen) Co., LTD	17	912	Thursday, September 17th	3PM-4PM
Wall-Smart	17	913	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Inhance Digital	17	914	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Multi Touch Digital Inc.	17	915	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Antari Lighting and Effects USA	16.89	916	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Guangdong MT-VIKI Electronics Technology Co., Ltd.	16.73	917	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Galaxy Next Generation, Inc.	16.6	918	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
IWORKHUB Limited	16.57	919	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
HYLEX Electronics Co., Ltd.	16.42	920	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen Moertek Technology Co., Ltd.	16.38	921	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Audiocenter	16.25	922	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
NINGBO XICHUANG NIKE ELECTRONIC TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD.	16.2	923	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Audio Precision	16.18	924	Thursday, September 17th	4PM-5PM
Litemax Technology, Inc.	16	925	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
V-King Technology Co., Ltd.	16	926	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Hubei Anxin Smart Technology Co., Ltd.	16	927	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Aleenk	16	928	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
MediaCentric Franchise Corp.	16	929	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Panduit Corporation	16	930	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Rentman	16	931	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Changzhou R&G Housewares Product Co., Ltd.	16	932	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
ATL (Audio Technology Localization)	16	933	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Zhengwei Electronic Co., Ltd.	16	934	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Suzhou t-WIN Technology Service Company	16	935	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM
Ventuz Technology		936	Monday, September 21st	9AM-10AM

T D In.	40	007	IM	14000444004
Torus Power, Inc.	16	937	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
EACOME Electronics Co., Ltd.	16	938	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Toshinaer	16	939	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Hive Streaming	16	940	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
CloviTek	16	941	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
T-Mobile	16	942	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
miniDSP	16	943	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Keytown Technology Corporation	16	944	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
AVGear.com	16	945	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Seahorse Protective Equipment Cases	16	946	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Layer Logic, Inc.	16	947	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Carr & Ferrell LLP				
	16	948	Monday, September 21st	10AM-11AM
Optocore North America	16	949	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Sun Innovations, Inc,	16	950	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Music Group	16	951	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
ZiipRoom	16	952	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Gig Gear LLC	16	953	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Coolgear, Inc	16	954	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Music & Sales P. E. GmbH	16	955	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
smart things	16	956	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
				11AM-12PM
PLUS Corporation of America	16	957	Monday, September 21st	
EM Acoustics	16	958	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Macro Image Technology Inc.	16	959	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
Polymax Precision Industry Co., Ltd	16	960	Monday, September 21st	11AM-12PM
SavvyTech	16	961	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
HootBoard	16	962	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Bedrock USA	16	963	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Bitvu Ltd	16	964	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
KissBox US LLC	16	965	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
TAIWANMIC Inc.	16	966	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Open Mesh	16	967	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Cetacea Sound Corp.	16	968	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Hologruf, Inc.	16	969	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
ToughDog Security Systems	16	970	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
SiFotonics Technologies., Ltd.	16	971	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Intrasonic Technology	15.97	972	Monday, September 21st	1PM-2PM
Intellinet Network Solutions	15.92	973	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
DiCon Fiberoptics, Inc.	15.74	974	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Network Allies, LLC	15.74	975		
,			Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
2CPR Group, Inc.	15.48	976	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Nexmosphere BV	15.48	977	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
New Life Electronics	15.44	978	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Bron Tapes, Inc	15.41	979	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
AVCAD	15.4	980	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Suzhou BiJie Networks Co., Ltd.	15.4	981	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Xiamen Xm-Plus Technology Ltd.	15.4	982	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
TechSmith Corporation	15.34	983	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Alliance for IP Media Solutions	14.58	984	Monday, September 21st	2PM-3PM
Hangzhou Inlight Technology Co., Ltd	14.37	985	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Grandstream Networks	14.28	986	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
SIIG Inc.	14.03	987	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Shenzhen Guide Technology Co., Ltd.	14	988	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Wistron Corporation	13.9	989	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Touchview Interactive	13.5	990	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
ReechCraft	13.27	991	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Shen Zhen Aozhuo Linghang Co., Ltd.	13.27	992	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Loctek Motion	13.23	993	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
		993	, ,	
Stimson Group LLC	13.17		Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
JVC Professional Video	13.17	995	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Environmental Lights	13.17	996	Monday, September 21st	3PM-4PM
Rigtec	13.12	997	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Shenzhen GLEDSIGN Technology Co., Ltd.	13.03	998	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Gamma LED Vision	13.03	999	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Dolphin Image LLC	13	1000	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
plus24	12.8	1001	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
THOR AV	11.76	1001	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Kunshan Hongjie Electronics Co., Ltd.				
TRUDSDAD FIODOLIE FIECHODICS CO. LTO	11.5	1003	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM

Procraft Media	11.45	1004	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Farreach Electronic Co., Ltd.	11.45 11.42	1004	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Tovis Co. Ltd.	11.33	1005	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Green Hippo Media Technology Inc.	11.33	1007	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
ComQi	11.17	1007	Monday, September 21st	4PM-5PM
Grandbeing Technology	10.83	1009	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Brilliant LED Signs, LLC	10.53	1010	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Insane Impact	10.53	1011	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
JWIPC Technology Development	10.53	1012	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Unimicron Technology Corp	10.48	1013	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
VCONN Digital Interactive	10.48	1014	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Tunkey Technology Co., Ltd.	10.48	1015	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Shenzhen Jinhe Optoelectronic Technology Co., Ltd.	10.47	1016	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Squirrels	10.45	1017	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
CUE Audio	10.45	1018	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Dexon USA	10.45	1019	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Pure Resonance Audio	10.42	1020	Tuesday, September 22nd	9AM-10AM
Mascot Electric Co., Ltd	10.4	1021	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Anfu Xinjieke Technology Co., Ltd.	10.38	1022	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Xinlian Technology Co., Ltd.	10.38	1023	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
LAWO AG	10.37	1024	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Ningbo Alline Electronic Technology CO.,LT	10.37	1025	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
James Visual Electronics Ltd	10.33	1026	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Shanghai Thinkwise Industrial Co., Ltd.	10.33	1027	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Kitcast Inc.	10.33	1028	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Lan Display Photoelectric Co., Limited	10.3	1029	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Shenzhen Frida LCD Co., Ltd.	10.27	1030	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
AOPEN America	9.67	1031	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
Channel Vision Technology	9.39	1032	Tuesday, September 22nd	10AM-11AM
CP Communications	9.13	1033	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Forenex Technology Co., Ltd.	9.13	1034	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
HiBoost	9.12	1035	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Shenzhen Yitoa Digital Technology CO., Ltd.	9.12	1036	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
iCan Distribution LLC	9.08	1037	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Canton Fair Advertising Co., Ltd.	9.08	1038	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Great Lakes Case & Cabeint Co., Inc.	9.05	1039	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
LUCI Systems, Inc.	9.03	1040	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Visual Productions BV AVUITY	9.03 9.02	1041 1042	Tuesday, September 22nd Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM 11AM-12PM
BTX Global Logistics	9.02	1042	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
SMART Technologies ULC	9.02	1043	Tuesday, September 22nd	11AM-12PM
Analog Devices	9.02	1044	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Shuttle Computer Group, Inc.	9	1046	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Genelec	8.99		Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
uPrism Co., Ltd.	8.99	1048	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
CueScript	8.98	1049	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
CALRAD ELECTRONICS	8.96	1050	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen JUHE Display Technology Co., LTD	8.96	1051	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Ugee Technology Co., LTD	8.96	1052	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
RJS Electronics Limited	8.96	1053	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
R1 / Group R1 Audiovisual Solutions	8.96	1054	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Forward Electronics Co., Ltd	8.95	1055	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Sophatar Inc.	8.95	1056	Tuesday, September 22nd	1PM-2PM
Shenzhen Anrecson Electronics Co., Ltd.	8.95	1057	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Ecen Electronics	8.95	1058	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
FabricWall	8.95	1059	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Teamboard	8.95	1060	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Masstouch Intelligent(shenzhen) Co., Ltd	8.95	1061	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Analytix Solutions	8.95	1062	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen ITEMP Technology Company Limited	8.93	1063	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Reunion Electronics Co., Ltd.	8.92	1064	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Lakeview Electronics Co., Ltd.	8.92	1065	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Shenzhen Friday Originality Technology Co.,LTD	8.92	1066	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Wireless Mic Belts LLC	8.92	1067	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
A-Clever Technology Co., Ltd.	8.92	1068	Tuesday, September 22nd	2PM-3PM
Cloud Electronics LTD	8.92	1069	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Huzhou Sinova Optoelectronics Technology Co., Ltd.	8.88	1070	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM

SAGE   Total Trains.   Sage   September 22nd   SPH-4FM   Vivo Technologies   Sage	Jiangsu Odin Electronic and Technology Co., Ltd.	8.32	1071	Tuesday, September 22nd	3PM-4PM
Sect   Content   Sect   Sect					-
SSE Enclosures	- :				
DaeHong Technew Corp.	Ŭ				-
Rensington   7,98   1076   Tuesday, September 22nd   SPM-4PM   VocalBooth.com   7,98   1077   Tuesday, September 22nd   SPM-4PM   VocalBooth.com   7,97   1078   Tuesday, September 22nd   SPM-4PM   Triberiak   7,99   1080   Tuesday, September 22nd   SPM-4PM   Triberiak   7,99   1080   Tuesday, September 22nd   SPM-4PM   Triberiak Solutions LLC   7,99   1080   Tuesday, September 22nd   SPM-4PM   Triberiak Solutions LLC   7,99   1080   Tuesday, September 22nd   SPM-4PM   Triberiak Solutions Solutions   7,91   1081   Tuesday, September 22nd   4PM-SPM   Triberiak Solutions   7,91   1081   Tuesday, Sept					
Rockbord					
VocalBooth.com					
Interface   7.95   1079				, ,	
Informis Solutions LLC					
Future Ready Solutions					
Broadfield Distributing, Inc.				, ,	
CSA Group	,			,	
Interactive Technologies					
WIN Technology	•				
GCIG INC	<u> </u>				
KRH Drafting & Design, LLC					
Frank Audio Co., Itd					
MAXHUB					
Mixilia   6.67   1090				, ,	
Room   O					
Cyber Link         6.67         1092         Tuesday, September 23rd         4PM-SPM           BOE Technology America, Inc.         6.87         1093         Wednesday, September 23rd         3AM-10AM           Appspace         6.67         1095         Wednesday, September 23rd         3AM-10AM           Gefen         6.67         1096         Wednesday, September 23rd         3AM-10AM           InstaVC 4K Video Conference by PeopleLink         6.67         1096         Wednesday, September 23rd         3AM-10AM           L-Com         6.66         1098         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           L-Com         6.66         1099         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           L-Com         6.65         1100         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Vitex LL C         6.65         1100         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Vitex LL C         6.65         1100         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Vitex LL C         6.65         1100         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Vitex LL C         6.65         1100         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Sigrid Degration         6.62         1107         W					
BOE Technology America, Inc.					
Appspace	·				
Furniar/Panamax					
Gefen					
InstatVC at Video Conference by PeopleLink   6.67   1097   Wednesday, September 23rd   9AM-10AM   1-10AM   1-					
ELC Lighting					
LCOm					
caselabel.com         6.65         1100         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Aputure         6.65         1101         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Vitex LLC         6.65         1102         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Ikan Corporation         6.63         1103         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           BirdDog         6.62         1105         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           BirdDog         6.62         1105         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           The Global Display Solution         6.62         1105         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Probyer Group         6.62         1107         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Probyer Group         6.62         1108         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Probyer Group         6.62         1109         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Probyer Group         6.62         1109         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Probyer Group         6.62         1109         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Infoling Technology Co., Ltd.         6.53				31	
Aputure   6.65   1101   Wednesday, September 23rd   9AM-10AM	-				
Vitex LLC         6.65         1102         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           Ikan Corporation         6.63         1103         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           seol I&C Co., Ltd.         6.62         1104         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           BirdDog         6.62         1105         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           The Global Display Solution         6.62         1106         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           TUL Corporation         6.62         1107         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Proble Group         6.62         1108         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Proble Group         6.62         1108         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Piloting Technologies         6.59         1110         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Piloting Technology Co., Ltd.         6.58         1110         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Lingualinx Language Solutions         6.58         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Comtrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Comtrend <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>, ,</td> <td></td>				, ,	
Ikan Corporation	'				
esol I&C Co., Ltd.         6.62         1104         Wednesday, September 23rd         9AM-10AM           BirdDog         6.62         1105         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           The Global Display Solution         6.62         1106         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           TUL Corporation         6.62         1107         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Probe Group         6.62         1108         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Barnfind Technologies         6.59         1109         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Piloting Technology Co., Ltd.         6.58         1110         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Infovalue Computing Inc.         6.58         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Lingualinx Language Solutions         6.58         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Contrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Contrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Contrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Male St					
BirdDog					
The Global Display Solution					
TUL Corporation					
Prolyte Group					
Barnfind Technologies         6.59         1109         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Piloting Technology Co., Ltd.         6.58         1110         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           InfoValue Computing Inc.         6.58         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Lingualinx Language Solutions         6.58         1112         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Comtrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Comtrend         6.55         1114         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1115         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           NMB Technologies Corporation         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Tevii Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1117         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         <	•				
Piloting Technology Co., Ltd.         6.58         1110         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           InfoValue Computing Inc.         6.58         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Lingualinx Language Solutions         6.58         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Comtrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           StartMeeting         6.55         1114         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1115         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.48         1112         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technologies BV <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
InfoValue Computing Inc.         6.58         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Lingualinx Language Solutions         6.58         1112         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Comtrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           StartMeeting         6.55         1114         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1115         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           NMB Technologies Corporation         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Tevil Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1111         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JPEVO Corp.         6.43         1123         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM <tr< td=""><td>· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></tr<>	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
Lingualinx Language Solutions         6.58         1112         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Comtrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           StartMeeting         6.55         1114         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1115         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           NMB Technologies Corporation         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Tevil Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1117         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         <					
Comtrend         6.55         1113         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           StartMeeting         6.55         1114         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1115         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           NMB Technologies Corporation         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Tevii Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1117         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           TRXio         6.48         1118         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM <tr< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></tr<>					
StartMeeting         6.55         1114         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           One Firefly         6.49         1115         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           NMB Technologies Corporation         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Tevii Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1117         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           TRXio         6.48         1118         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           IPEVO Corp.         6.43         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           PCLiquidations         6.43         1124         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prompter People/Flolight         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM	<u> </u>				
One Firefly         6.49         1115         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           NMB Technologies Corporation         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Tevii Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1117         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           TRXio         6.48         1118         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Olutions         6.43         1124         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
NMB Technologies Corporation         6.49         1116         Wednesday, September 23rd         10AM-11AM           Tevii Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1117         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           TRXio         6.48         1118         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JPEVO Corp.         6.43         1123         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prompter People/Flolight         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Broadcasters General Store         6.42         1126         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SOdaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM	0			, j, i	
Tevii Technology Co., Ltd.         6.48         1117         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           TRXio         6.48         1118         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           IPEVO Corp.         6.43         1123         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           PCLiquidations         6.43         1124         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prompter People/Flolight         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Broadcasters General Store         6.42         1126         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           A					
TRXio         6.48         1118         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           IPEVO Corp.         6.43         1123         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           PCLiquidations         6.43         1124         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prompter People/Flolight         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Broadcasters General Store         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Embrava         <					
Insight Touch Technology         6.46         1119         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prodrive Technologies BV         6.45         1120         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           IPEVO Corp.         6.43         1123         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           PCLiquidations         6.43         1124         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prompter People/Flolight         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Broadcasters General Store         6.42         1126         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Embrava         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           SS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp. </td <td><b>0</b></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>	<b>0</b>				
Prodrive Technologies BV6.451120Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMNational Fleet Products6.451121Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMJACS Solutions6.451122Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMIPEVO Corp.6.431123Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMPCLiquidations6.431124Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMPrompter People/Flolight6.421125Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMBroadcasters General Store6.421126Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMSAVI Controls61127Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMSodaclick5.821128Wednesday, September 23rd11AM-12PMAV-iQ5.671129Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMAmerican Recorder5.341130Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.51132Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMDiamond Multimedia51133Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMShenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.51134Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMAVA LED Screen51135Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMMedia Facade51136Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PM					
National Fleet Products         6.45         1121         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           JACS Solutions         6.45         1122         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           IPEVO Corp.         6.43         1123         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           PCLiquidations         6.43         1124         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prompter People/Flolight         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Broadcasters General Store         6.42         1126         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           American Recorder         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Scre					
JACS Solutions  6.45 1122 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM IPEVO Corp. 6.43 1123 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM PCLiquidations 6.43 1124 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Prompter People/Flolight 6.42 1125 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Broadcasters General Store 6.42 1126 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM SAVI Controls 6 1127 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Sodaclick 5.82 1128 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM AV-iQ 5.67 1129 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Embrava 5.34 1130 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Embrava 5.34 1130 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp. 5 1132 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Diamond Multimedia 5 1133 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd. 5 1134 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM AVA LED Screen 5 1135 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Media Facade 5 1136 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM					
IPEVO Corp.         6.43         1123         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           PCLiquidations         6.43         1124         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Prompter People/Flolight         6.42         1125         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Broadcasters General Store         6.42         1126         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Embrava         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>					
PCLiquidations 6.43 1124 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Prompter People/Flolight 6.42 1125 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Broadcasters General Store 6.42 1126 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM SAVI Controls 6 1127 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Sodaclick 5.82 1128 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM AV-iQ 5.67 1129 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Embrava 5.34 1130 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Embrava 5.34 1130 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp. 5 1132 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Diamond Multimedia 5 1133 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd. 5 1134 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM AVA LED Screen 5 1135 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Media Facade 5 1136 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM					
Prompter People/Flolight Broadcasters General Store 6.42 1125 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Broadcasters General Store 6.42 1126 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM SAVI Controls 6 1127 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM Sodaclick 5.82 1128 Wednesday, September 23rd 11AM-12PM AV-iQ 5.67 1129 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Embrava 5.34 1130 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM American Recorder 5.17 1131 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp. 5 1132 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Diamond Multimedia 5 1133 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd. 5 1134 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM AVA LED Screen 5 1135 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Media Facade 5 1136 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM	·				
Broadcasters General Store         6.42         1126         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Embrava         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen         5         1135         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Media Facade         5         1136         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM		6.43			
SAVI Controls         6         1127         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Embrava         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen         5         1135         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Media Facade         5         1136         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM	1 1 0				11AM-12PM
Sodaclick         5.82         1128         Wednesday, September 23rd         11AM-12PM           AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Embrava         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen         5         1135         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Media Facade         5         1136         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM	Broadcasters General Store	6.42	1126	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
AV-iQ         5.67         1129         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Embrava         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen         5         1135         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Media Facade         5         1136         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM	SAVI Controls		1127	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
Embrava         5.34         1130         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen         5         1135         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Media Facade         5         1136         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM	Sodaclick	5.82	1128	Wednesday, September 23rd	11AM-12PM
American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen         5         1135         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Media Facade         5         1136         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM	AV-iQ	5.67	1129		1PM-2PM
American Recorder         5.17         1131         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.         5         1132         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Diamond Multimedia         5         1133         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.         5         1134         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           AVA LED Screen         5         1135         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM           Media Facade         5         1136         Wednesday, September 23rd         1PM-2PM		5.34	1130	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
ISS IQ-BLACKBOARD Corp.51132Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMDiamond Multimedia51133Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMShenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.51134Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMAVA LED Screen51135Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMMedia Facade51136Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PM	American Recorder	5.17	1131		
Diamond Multimedia51133Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMShenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.51134Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMAVA LED Screen51135Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMMedia Facade51136Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PM					
Shenzhen Decenta Technology Co., Ltd.51134Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMAVA LED Screen51135Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PMMedia Facade51136Wednesday, September 23rd1PM-2PM	<u> </u>				
AVA LED Screen 5 1135 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM Media Facade 5 1136 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM					
Media Facade 5 1136 Wednesday, September 23rd 1PM-2PM					

Marani PRO/TSG AUDIO	5	1138	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
LB Lusem Co., Ltd	5	1139	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Chunghsin Technolog Group Co., Ltd.	5	1140	Wednesday, September 23rd	1PM-2PM
Portable Electric Ltd.	5	1141	Wednesday, September 23rd	2PM-3PM